



57 Morehouse Lane Red Hook, NY 12571 USA Ph: 845-758-0400 Fx: 845-758-2633 curran@proceedings.com www.proceedings.com

To Our Valued Customers.

For more than 25 years, with your help, Curran Associates has grown to be one of the world's premier conference proceedings specialists. We'd like to extend our deep thanks to each of you for your loyal business relationship over this time.

In recent years, many conference proceedings have shifted from printed format to electronic. Though electronic media provides some advantage, there are many users who prefer print. In order to continue to satisfy our library clients that prefer print, Curran Associates has secured agreements with hundreds of technical publishers to produce printed versions of conference proceedings from their electronic media.

These printed versions are not available from the original publishers.



The books are printed and assembled with a perfect bind, using a soft cover (100# semigloss cover stock). They are professional, sturdy, clean, and filled with the same research provided on the electronic media.

For an updated listing of all of our titles, please visit our website at www.proceedings.com, where you can browse by publisher or by thirteen different categories. Please check back from time to time, as we are continually adding new titles.

We look forward to continuing our relationship and working with you to satisfy your unmet needs for printed conference proceedings.

Regards,

Dave Curran

# **Ordering Information**

All of the publications listed in this catalog are available and can be ordered directly from our bookstore at <a href="https://www.proceedings.com">www.proceedings.com</a>.

If you received this catalog from one of our distributors or prefer to buy from a local supplier, please contact them directly with your orders.

§§§

If you are a distributor or you anticipate having multiple large orders, please feel free to contact us for options on shipping and discounts.

Curran Associates, Inc. 57 Morehouse Lane Red Hook, NY 12571 USA

Phone: +1-845-758-0400 Fax: +1-845-758-2633

Email: curran@proceedings.com

# TABLE OF CONTENTS

Academic Conferences Ltd	1
American Concrete Institute (ACI)	1
American Foundry Society (AFS)	2
American Institute of Chemical Engineers (AIChE)	2
American Marketing Association (AMA)	2
American Nuclear Society (ANS)	
American Society of Mechanical Engineers (ASME)	3
ASM International	
Association for Computational Linguistics (ACL)	7
Association for the Advancement of Artificial Intelligence (AAAI)	7
Associazione Italiana di Metallurgia (AIM)	8
Cern Ab	8
Czech Society for Mechanics (CSM)	8
Deep Foundations Institute (DFI)	8
Elsevier Procedia	8
Engineering Conferences International (ECI)	9
European Association of Geoscientists and Engineers (EAGE)	11
Geothermal Rising	
Institute of Acoustics (IOA)	11
Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers (IEEE)	11
Institute of Environmental Sciences and Technology (IEST)	30
Institute of Physics Publishing (IOP)	
International Academy, Research, and Industry Association (IARIA)	
International Astronautical Federation (IAF)	43
International Computer Music Association (ICMA)	43
International Group for Lean Construction (IGLC)	
International Multidisciplinary Scientific GeoConferences (SGEM)	44
RILEM Publications	45
Royal Military Academy (Belgium)	
Rubber Division - American Chemical Society (ACS)	
Sage Publications	
Schloss Dagstuhl	
Science and Technology Publications, LDA (SciTePress)	
Society for Industrial and Applied Mathematics (SIAM)	
Society of Petroleum Engineers (SPE)	
Southern African Institute for Industrial Engineering (SAIIE)	
SPIE - International Society for Optics and Photonics	
Springer Nature	
Trans Tech Publications Ltd	61
VDE Verlag Gmbh	61

#### **Academic Conferences Ltd:**

#### AI RESEARCH. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (ICAIR 2024)

Held 5-6 December 2024, Lisbon, Portugal. Softcover 506(approx) pages 9798331309466 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$130.00

#### **EDUCATION RESEARCH. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICER 2024)**

Held 21-22 November 2024, Sandton, South Africa.
Softcover 590(approx) pages 9798331311117 Boosey, M. and Hosseini, R. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$130.00

#### E-LEARNING. EUROPEAN CONFERENCE. 23RD 2024. (ECEL 2024)

Held 24-25 October 2024, Porto, Portugal.

Softcover 560(approx) pages 9798331311094 Moriera, F.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$130.00

#### MANAGEMENT, LEADERSHIP AND GOVERNANCE. EUROPEAN CONFERENCE. 18TH 2024. (ECMLG 2024)

Held 14-15 November 2024, Lisbon, Portugal.
Softcover 772(approx) pages 9798331311100 Patuleia, M.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$170.00

#### American Concrete Institute (ACI):

#### ADVANCES IN REPAIR/RETROFIT/STRENGTHENING, DESIGN AND ANALYSIS OF STRUCTURES. 2023.

Held 2-6 April 2023, San Francisco, California, USA. Held at the ACI Concrete Convention 2023. Softcover 250 pages 9781713892526 Shahria Alam, M.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$110.00

# BEST PRACTICES AND LESSONS LEARNED FOR TEACHING CONCRETE MATERIALS AND REINFORCED CONCRETE. 2021. (HELD AT THE ACI VIRTUAL CONCRETE CONVENTION 2021)

ACI SP 359

Held 17-21 October 2021, Online. Held at the ACI Virtual Concrete Convention 2021. Softcover 181 pages 9781713892533 Dymond, B. Z. and Chris Carroll, J. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$110.00

# CEMENTITIOUS MATERIALS AND ALTERNATIVE BINDERS FOR SUSTAINABLE CONCRETE. ACI/RILEM INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 12TH 2024. (ICCM2024) (2 PARTS)

ACI SP 362
Held 23-26 June 2024, Toulouse, France.
Softcover 1,051 pages 9798331304942 Tagnit-Hamou, A.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$150.00

# CONCRETE AND CEMENT-BASED COMPOSITES FOR SUSTAINABLE BUILT ENVIRONMENTS. 2022. (HELD AT THE ACI CONCRETE CONVENTION 2022)

ACI SP 361

Held 23-27 October 2022, Dallas, Texas, USA. Held at the ACI Concrete Convention 2022. Softcover 108 pages 9798331304935 Kramer, K. W. and Rangelov, M. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$110.00

# DEVELOPMENTS, APPLICATIONS, AND CASE STUDIES IN UHPC FOR BRIDGES AND STRUCTURES. 2022. (HELD AT THE ACI CONCRETE CONVENTION 2022)

ACI SP 363

Held 27-31 March 2022, Orlando, Florida, USA. Held at the ACI Concrete Convention 2022. Softcover 161 pages 9798331304959 Kim, Y. J. and Nolan, S. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$110.00

# FIBER-REINFORCED POLYMER REINFORCEMENT FOR CONCRETE STRUCTURES. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 16TH 2024. (FRPRCS-16)

ACI SP 360

Held 24-28 March 2024, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Held at the ACI Concrete Convention 2024. Softcover 814 pages 9798331304928 Okeil, A. M. and Sadeghian, P. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$135.00

#### American Foundry Society (AFS):

#### ADDITIVE MANUFACTURING CONFERENCE. 2023.

Held 7-8 November 2023, Dearborn, Michigan, USA. Softcover 278 pages 9781713886198 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$130.00

#### **COPPER ALLOYS WORKSHOP. 2023.**

Held 27-28 September 2023, Schaumburg, Illinois, USA. Softcover 175 pages 9781713886228 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$110.00

#### PRACTICAL AND ADVANCED CONCEPTS. CUPOLA WORKSHOP. 2023.

Held 10-11 October 2023, Cadillac, Michigan, USA. Softcover 221 pages 9781713886204 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$110.00

#### American Institute of Chemical Engineers (AIChE):

#### PROCESS SAFETY AND BIG DATA. GLOBAL CONFERENCE. 2024.

Held 29-30 October 2024, Frankfurt, Germany. Softcover 120 pages 9798331310530 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$95.00

#### PROCESS SAFETY. LATIN AMERICAN CONFERENCE. 10TH 2024. (3 VOLS)

Held 18-20 September 2024, Barranquilla, Columbia. Softcover 1,894 pages 9798331310523 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$275.00

#### American Marketing Association (AMA):

# ACADEMIC CONFERENCE. AMERICAN MARKETING ASSOCIATION SUMMER. 2024. RECONNECTING WITH HUMANITY: MARKETING'S ROLE IN PROMOTING RESPONSIBLE TECHNOLOGY WHILE SERVING PEOPLE

AMA Educators Proceedings Volume 35
Held 12 August 2024, Online and 16-18 August 2024, Boston, Massachusetts, USA.
Softcover 761 pages 9798331302665
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$145.00

#### **American Nuclear Society (ANS):**

#### ADVANCES IN THERMAL HYDRAULICS. 2024. (ATH 2024)

Held 17-21 November 2024, Orlando, Florida, USA. Softcover 792(approx) pages 9798331311148 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$250.00

#### DECOMMISSIONING ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCES AND REMOTE TECHNOLOGY. 2024.

Held 17-21 November 2024, Orlando, Florida, USA. Softcover 126(approx) pages 9798331311131 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$250.00

#### RADIATION PROTECTION AND SHIELDING DIVISION. 2024. (RPSD 2024)

Held 17-21 November 2024, Orlando, Florida, USA. Softcover 250(approx) pages 9798331311124 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$250.00

# TRANSACTIONS OF THE AMERICAN NUCLEAR SOCIETY. 2024. (2 PARTS) (ANS WINTER CONFERENCE AND EXPO 2024)

Transactions of the American Nuclear Society Volume 131
Held 17-21 November 2024, Orlando, Florida, USA. ANS Winter Conference and Expo 2024.
Softcover 1,228(approx) pages 9798331311155
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$1.090.00

#### American Society of Mechanical Engineers (ASME):

# DESIGN ENGINEERING TECHNICAL CONFERENCES. 2024. (AND COMPUTERS AND INFORMATION IN ENGINEERING CONFERENCE) IDETC-CIE 2024, VOLUME 1: 26TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCED VEHICLE TECHNOLOGIES (AVT 2024)

Held 25-28 August 2024, Washington, DC, USA. VOLUME 1: 26TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCED VEHICLE TECHNOLOGIES (AVT 2024).

Softcover 229 pages 9780791888339

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$130.00

# DESIGN ENGINEERING TECHNICAL CONFERENCES. 2024. (AND COMPUTERS AND INFORMATION IN ENGINEERING CONFERENCE) IDETC-CIE 2024, VOLUME 10: 2024 INTERNATIONAL POWER TRANSMISSION AND GEARING CONFERENCE (PTG 2024)

Held 25-28 August 2024, Washington, DC, USA. VOLUME 10: 2024 INTERNATIONAL POWER TRANSMISSION AND GEARING CONFERENCE (PTG 2024).

Softcover 174 pages 9780791888445

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$130.00

# DESIGN ENGINEERING TECHNICAL CONFERENCES. 2024. (AND COMPUTERS AND INFORMATION IN ENGINEERING CONFERENCE) IDETC-CIE 2024, VOLUME 11: 36TH CONFERENCE ON MECHANICAL VIBRATION AND SOUND (VIB 2024)

Held 25-28 August 2024, Washington, DC, USA. VOLUME 11: CONFERENCE ON MECHANICAL VIBRATION AND SOUND (VIB 2024).

Softcover 202 pages 9780791888452

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$130.00

# DESIGN ENGINEERING TECHNICAL CONFERENCES. 2024. (AND COMPUTERS AND INFORMATION IN ENGINEERING CONFERENCE) IDETC-CIE 2024, VOLUME 2A: 44TH COMPUTERS AND INFORMATION IN ENGINEERING CONFERENCE (CIE 2024)

Held 25-28 August 2024, Washington, DC, USA. VOLUME 2A: 44TH COMPUTERS AND INFORMATION IN ENGINEERING CONFERENCE (CIE 2024).

Softcover 586 pages 9780791888346

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$220.00

# DESIGN ENGINEERING TECHNICAL CONFERENCES. 2024. (AND COMPUTERS AND INFORMATION IN ENGINEERING CONFERENCE) IDETC-CIE 2024, VOLUME 2B: 44TH COMPUTERS AND INFORMATION IN ENGINEERING CONFERENCE (CIE 2024)

Held 25-28 August 2024, Washington, DC, USA. VOLUME 2B: 44TH COMPUTERS AND INFORMATION IN ENGINEERING CONFERENCE (CIE 2024).

Softcover 501 pages 9780791888353

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$200.00

# DESIGN ENGINEERING TECHNICAL CONFERENCES. 2024. (AND COMPUTERS AND INFORMATION IN ENGINEERING CONFERENCE) IDETC-CIE 2024, VOLUME 3A: 50TH DESIGN AUTOMATION CONFERENCE (DAC 2024)

Held 25-28 August 2024, Washington, DC, USA. VOLUME 3A: 50TH DESIGN AUTOMATION CONFERENCE (DAC 2024).

Softcover 525 pages 9780791888360

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$200.00

# DESIGN ENGINEERING TECHNICAL CONFERENCES. 2024. (AND COMPUTERS AND INFORMATION IN ENGINEERING CONFERENCE) IDETC-CIE 2024, VOLUME 3B: 50TH DESIGN AUTOMATION CONFERENCE (DAC 2024)

Held 25-28 August 2024, Washington, DC, USA. VOLUME 3B: 50TH DESIGN AUTOMATION CONFERENCE (DAC 2024).

Softcover 656 pages 9780791888377

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$250.00

# DESIGN ENGINEERING TECHNICAL CONFERENCES. 2024. (AND COMPUTERS AND INFORMATION IN ENGINEERING CONFERENCE) IDETC-CIE 2024, VOLUME 4: 21ST INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DESIGN EDUCATION (DEC 2024)

Held 25-28 August 2024, Washington, DC, USA. VOLUME 4: 21ST INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DESIGN EDUCATION (DEC 2024).

Softcover 123 pages 9780791888384

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$110.00

# DESIGN ENGINEERING TECHNICAL CONFERENCES. 2024. (AND COMPUTERS AND INFORMATION IN ENGINEERING CONFERENCE) IDETC-CIE 2024, VOLUME 5: 29TH DESIGN FOR MANUFACTURING AND LIFE CYCLE CONFERENCE (DFMLC 2024)

Held 25-28 August 2024, Washington, DC, USA. VOLUME 5: 29TH DESIGN FOR MANUFACTURING AND THE LIFE CYCLE CONFERENCE (DFMLC 2024).

Softcover 190 pages 9780791888391

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$130.00

# DESIGN ENGINEERING TECHNICAL CONFERENCES. 2024. (AND COMPUTERS AND INFORMATION IN ENGINEERING CONFERENCE) IDETC-CIE 2024, VOLUME 6: 36TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DESIGN THEORY AND METHODOLOGY (DTM 2024)

Held 25-28 August 2024, Washington, DC, USA. VOLUME 6: 36TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DESIGN THEORY AND METHODOLOGY (DTM 2024).

Softcover 388 pages 9780791888407

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$180.00

# DESIGN ENGINEERING TECHNICAL CONFERENCES. 2024. (AND COMPUTERS AND INFORMATION IN ENGINEERING CONFERENCE) IDETC-CIE 2024, VOLUME 7: 48TH MECHANISMS AND ROBOTICS CONFERENCE (MR 2024)

Held 25-28 August 2024, Washington, DC, USA. VOLUME 7: 48TH MECHANISMS AND ROBOTICS

CONFERENCE (MR 2024).

Softcover 444 pages 9780791888414

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$200.00

# DESIGN ENGINEERING TECHNICAL CONFERENCES. 2024. (AND COMPUTERS AND INFORMATION IN ENGINEERING CONFERENCE) IDETC-CIE 2024, VOLUME 8: 18TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MICRO-AND NANOSYSTEMS (MNS 2024)

Held 25-28 August 2024, Washington, DC, USA. VOLUME 8: 18TH MECHANISMS AND ROBOTICS

CONFERENCE (MNS 2024).

Softcover 62 pages 9780791888421

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$110.00

#### DESIGN ENGINEERING TECHNICAL CONFERENCES. 2024. (AND COMPUTERS AND INFORMATION IN ENGINEERING CONFERENCE) IDETC-CIE 2024, VOLUME 9: 20TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MULTIBODY SYSTEMS, NONLINEAR DYNAMICS, AND CONTROL

Held 25-28 August 2024, Washington, DC, USA. VOLUME 9: 20TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MULTIBODY SYSTEMS, NONLINEAR DYNAMICS, AND CONTROL (MSNDC 2024).

Softcover 266 pages 9780791888438

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$160.00

#### ICE FORWARD CONFERENCE. ASME. 2024.

Held 20-23 October 2024, San Antonio, Texas, USA. Softcover 901 pages 9780791888520 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$250.00

#### NUCLEAR ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 31ST 2024. ICONE31, VOLUME 10: RISK ASSESSMENTS AND MANAGEMENT; COMPUTER CODE VERIFICATION AND VALIDATION; NUCLEAR **EDUCATION AND PUBLIC ACCEPTANCE**

Held 4-8 August 2024, Prague, Czech Republic. VOLUME 10: RISK ASSESSMENTS AND MANAGEMENT; COMPUTER CODE VERIFICATION AND VALIDATION; NUCLEAR EDUCATION AND PUBLIC ACCEPTANCE. Softcover 287 pages 9780791888308 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$160.00

#### NUCLEAR ENGINEERING, INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE, 31ST 2024, ICONE31, VOLUME 5: NUCLEAR SAFETY, SECURITY, AND CYBER SECURITY; NUCLEAR CODES, STANDARDS, LICENSING, AND **REGULATORY ISSUES**

Held 4-8 August 2024, Prague, Czech Republic. VOLUME 5: NUCLEAR SAFETY, SECURITY AND CYBER SECURITY; NUCLEAR CODES, STANDARDS, LICENSING, AND REGULATORY ISSUES. Softcover 318 pages 9780791888254 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$160.00

#### PACKAGING AND INTEGRATION OF ELECTRONIC AND PHOTONIC MICROSYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL **TECHNICAL CONFERENCE AND EXHIBITION. 2024. (INTERPACK 2024)**

Held 8-10 October 2024, San Jose, California, USA. Softcover 620 pages 9780791888469

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$220.00

#### PIPELINE CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 15TH 2024. IPC2024, VOLUME 1: PIPELINE SAFETY MANAGEMENT SYSTEMS; PROJECT MANAGEMENT, DESIGN, CONSTRUCTION, AND ENVIRONMENTAL ISSUES; STRAIN-BASED DESIGN...

Held 23-27 September 2024, Calgary, Canada. VOLUME 1: PIPELINE SAFETY MANAGEMENT SYSTEMS; PROJECT MANAGEMENT, DESIGN, CONSTRUCTION, AND ENVIRONMENT.

Softcover 312 pages 9780791888537

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$160.00

#### PIPELINE CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 15TH 2024. IPC2024, VOLUME 2A: PIPELINE AND FACILITIES INTEGRITY

Held 23-27 September 2024, Calgary, Canada. VOLUME 2A: PIPELINE AND FACILITIES INTEGRITY.

Softcover 503 pages 9780791888544

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$200.00

#### PIPELINE CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 15TH 2024. IPC2024, VOLUME 2B: PIPELINE AND FACILITIES INTEGRITY

Held 23-27 September 2024, Calgary, Canada. VOLUME 2B: PIPELINE AND FACILITIES INTEGRITY. Softcover 477 pages 9780791888551

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$200.00

#### PIPELINE CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 15TH 2024. IPC2024, VOLUME 3: OPERATIONS, MONITORING, AND MAINTENANCE; MATERIALS AND JOINING

Held 23-27 September 2024, Calgary, Canada. VOLUME 3: OPERATIONS, MONITORING, AND MAINTENANCE; MATERIALS AND JOINING.

Softcover 636 pages 9780791888568

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$220.00

#### PIPELINE CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 15TH 2024. IPC2024, VOLUME 4: OPERATIONS, MONITORING, AND MAINTENANCE; MATERIALS AND JOINING

Held 23-27 September 2024, Calgary, Canada. VOLUME 4: GEOHAZARDS MANAGEMENT AND STAIN-BASED

DESIGN AND ASSESSMENT.

Softcover 411 pages 9780791888575

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$180.00

#### PIPELINE CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 15TH 2024. IPC2024, VOLUME 5: RISK AND RELIABILITY; OFFSHORE, UPSTREAM, AND PRODUCTION PIPELINES; EMERGING FUELS AND GREENHOUSE GAS

Held 23-27 September 2024, Calgary, Canada. VOLUME 5: RISK AND RELIABILITY; OFFSHORE, UPSTREAM, AND PRODUCTION PIPELINES, EMERGING FUELS AND GREENHOUSE GAS EMISSIONS.

Softcover 678 pages 9780791888582

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$250.00

#### PRESSURE VESSELS AND PIPING CONFERENCE. 2024. PVP2024, VOLUME 1: CODES AND STANDARDS; **COMPUTER TECHNOLOGY & BOLTED JOINTS**

Held 28 July - 2 August 2024, Bellevue, Washington, USA. VOLUME 1: CODES & STANDARDS; COMPUTER TECHNOLÓGY & BOLTED JOINTS.

Softcover 858 pages 9780791888476

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$250.00

#### PRESSURE VESSELS AND PIPING CONFERENCE. 2024. PVP2024, VOLUME 2: DESIGN & ANALYSIS

Held 28 July - 2 August 2024, Bellevue, Washington, USA. VOLUME 2: DESIGN & ANALYSIS.

Softcover 899 pages 9780791888483

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$250.00

#### PRESSURE VESSELS AND PIPING CONFERENCE. 2024. PVP2024, VOLUME 3: FLUID-STRUCTURE INTERACTION: HIGH PRESSURE TECHNOLOGY

Held 28 July - 2 August 2024, Bellevue, Washington, USA, VOLUME 3: FLUID-STRUCTURE INTERACTION;

HIGH PRESSURE TECHNOLOGY.

Softcover 387 pages 9780791888490

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$180.00

#### PRESSURE VESSELS AND PIPING CONFERENCE. 2024. PVP2024, VOLUME 4: MATERIALS & FABRICATION

Held 28 July - 2 August 2024, Bellevue, Washington, USA. VOLUME 4: MATERIALS & FABRICATION.

Softcover 820 pages 9780791888506

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$250.00

#### PRESSURE VESSELS AND PIPING CONFERENCE. 2024. PVP2024, VOLUME 5: OPERATIONS, APPLICATIONS, & COMPONENTS; SEISMIC ENGINEERING; ASME NONDESTRUCTIVE EVALUATION, **DIAGNOSIS AND PROGNOSI...**

Held 28 July - 2 August 2024, Bellevue, Washington, USA. VOLUME 5: OPERATIONS, APPLICATIONS, & COMPONENTS; SEISMIC ENGINEERING; ASME NONDESTRUCTIVE EVALUATION, DIAGNOSIS (NDPD) DIVISION

Softcover 657 pages 9780791888513

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$250.00

#### **ASM International:**

# SHAPE MEMORY AND SUPERELASTIC TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (SMST 2024)

Held 6-10 May 2024, Cascais, Portugal. Softcover 134 pages 9781713896685 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$175.00

#### **Association for Computational Linguistics (ACL):**

# CHALLENGES AND APPLICATIONS OF AUTOMATED EXTRACTION OF SOCIO-POLITICAL EVENTS FROM TEXT. WORKSHOP. 6TH 2023. (CASE 2023)

Held 7 September 2023, Varna, Bulgaria. Softcover 175 pages 9781713890478 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$95.00

#### COMPUTATIONAL LINGUISTICS AND SPEECH PROCESSING. CONFERENCE. 35TH 2023. (ROCLING 2023)

Held 20-21 October 2023, Taipei City, Taiwan. Softcover 426 pages 9781713890355 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$130.00

#### DIALOG SYSTEM TECHNOLOGY CHALLENGE. 11TH 2023.

Held 11 September 2023, Prague, Czech Republic. Softcover 281 pages 9781713890300 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$110.00

# FINANCIAL TECHNOLOGY AND NATURAL LANGUAGE PROCESSING. JOINT WORKSHOP. 5TH 2023. (AND 2ND MULTIMODAL AI FOR FINANCIAL FORECASTING IN CONJUNCTION WITH IJCAI 2023, FinNLP-Muffin 2023)

Held 20 August 2023, Macao, China. Softcover 150 pages 9781713890515 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$95.00

#### HUMAN EVALUATION OF NLP SYSTEMS. WORKSHOP. 3RD 2023. (HUMEVAL 2023)

Held 7 September 2023, Varna, Bulgaria. Softcover 209 pages 9781713890522 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$110.00

#### INQUISITIVENESS BELOW AND BEYOND THE SENTENCE BOUNDARY. WORKSHOP. 4TH 2023. (InqBnB4)

Held 20 June 2023, Nancy, France. Softcover 60 pages 9781713890539 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$80.00

# SPEECH AND LANGUAGE TECHNOLOGIES FOR DRAVIDIAN LANGUAGES. WORKSHOP. 3RD 2023. (DravidianLangTech 2023)

Held 7 September 2023, Varna, Bulgaria. Softcover 312 pages 9781713890430 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$110.00

#### Association for the Advancement of Artificial Intelligence (AAAI):

#### AUTOMATED PLANNING AND SCHEDULING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 34TH 2024. (ICAPS 2024)

Held 1-6 June 2024, Banff, Canada. Softcover 724 pages 9798331301064 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$175.00

#### COMBINATORIAL SEARCH. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 17TH 2024. (SoCS 2024)

Held 6-8 June 2024, Kananaskis, Canada. Softcover 308 pages 9798331302306 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$125.00

#### WEB AND SOCIAL MEDIA. INTERNATIONAL AAAI CONFERENCE. 18TH 2024. (ICWSM-24) (3 VOLS)

Held 3-6 June 2024, Buffalo, New York, USA. Softcover 2,110 pages 9781713899914 Cha, M. and Mejova, Y. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$275.00

#### Associazione Italiana di Metallurgia (AIM):

# COKE AND IRONMAKING CONGRESS. EUROPEAN. 2024. (ECIC 2024) COAL, COKE, BIOCOAL, BIOCOKE, BIOCHAR AND IRON REDUCTIONS

Held 16-18 October 2024, Bardolino, Italy. Softcover 524 pages 9798331310790 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$270.00

#### Cern Ab:

#### NUCLEAR DYNAMICS. WINTER WORKSHOP. 39TH 2024. (WWND 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 11-17 February 2024, Jackson, Wyoming, USA. Softcover 1,004 pages 9798331310493 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$195.00

#### **Czech Society for Mechanics (CSM):**

#### EXPERIMENTAL STRESS ANALYSIS. INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC CONFERENCE. 62ND 2024. (EAN 2024)

Held 4-6 June 2024, Bozi Dar, Czech Republic. Softcover 88(approx) pages 9798331311056 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$80.00

#### **Deep Foundations Institute (DFI):**

### DEEP FOUNDATIONS INSTITUTE. ANNUAL CONFERENCE. 49TH 2024. (DFI49) WATER-RESILIENCY-INFRASTRUCTURE

Held 7-10 October 2024, Aurora, Colorado, USA. Softcover 792 pages 9798331310424 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$170.00

#### **Elsevier Procedia:**

# AIR TRANSPORT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2024. (INAIR 2024) CHALLENGING THE STATUS QUO IN AVIATION

Transportation Research Procedia Volume 81
Held 23-24 October 2024, Bratislava, Slovak Republic.
Softcover 386(approx) pages 9798331311179 Andrej, N.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$153.00

#### BIOMIMETIC INTELLIGENCE AND ROBOTICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024.

Procedia Computer Science Volume 250
Held 25-28 July 2024, Linzhi, China.
Softcover 296(approx) pages 9798331310455 Qin, Z. AND Meng, Q.-H. M.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$153.00

#### CRACK PATHS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2024. (CP2024)

Procedia Structural Integrity Volume 66
Held 10-12 September 2024, Rimini, Italy.
Softcover 552(approx) pages 9798331311346 lacoviello, F. and Fantuzzi, N. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$163.00

# EMERGING UBIQUITOUS SYSTEMS AND PERVASIVE NETWORKS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 15TH 2024. (EUSPN 2024) (AND 14TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON CURRENT AND FUTURE TRENDS OF INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGIES IN HEAL...

Procedia Computer Science Volume 251
Held 28-30 October 2024, Leuven, Belgium.
Softcover 828(approx) pages 9798331310462 Shakshuki, E. E.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$195.00

# INTERNATIONAL SOCIETY FOR RESEARCH ON INTERNET INTERVENTIONS. SCIENTIFIC MEETING. 12TH 2024. (ISRII 12)

Procedia Computer Science Volume 248
Held 2-5 June 2024, Limerick, Ireland.
Softcover 122(approx) pages 9798331310448 Anderson, P. P. and Teles, A. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$147.00

#### MANUFACTURING SYSTEMS. CIRP CONFERENCE. 57TH 2024. (3 PARTS)

Procedia CIRP Volume 130
Held 29-31 May 2024, Povoa de Varzim, Portugal.
Softcover 1,990(approx) pages 9798331310660 Putnik, G.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$250.00

# MECHANICS, RESOURCE AND DIAGNOSTICS OF MATERIALS AND STRUCTURES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 17TH 2023. (MRDMS 2023)

Procedia Structural Integrity Volume 65
Held 18-22 December 2023, Ekaterinburg, Russia.
Softcover 334(approx) pages 9798331310677 Smirnov, S. and Sedmak, A. et al.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$153.00

#### **Engineering Conferences International (ECI):**

### ALKALI ACTIVATED MATERIALS AND GEOPOLYMERS: SUSTAINABLE CONSTRUCTION MATERIALS AND CERAMICS MADE UNDER AMBIENT CONDITIONS. 2023.

Held 28 May - 2 June 2023, Calabria, Italy. Softcover 57 pages 9781713892038 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$80.00

#### BENEFICIATION OF PHOSPHATES. CONFERENCE. 9TH 2022.

Held 5-10 June 2022, Helsinki, Finland. Softcover 27 pages 9781713886983 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$80.00

#### BIO-CHAR III: PRODUCTION, CHARACTERIZATION AND APPLICATIONS. 2023.

Held 28 May - 2 June 2023, Calabria, Italy. Softcover 74 pages 9781713892045 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$80.00

#### **CELL CULTURE ENGINEERING. 18TH 2023.**

Held 23-28 April 2023, Cancun, Mexico. Softcover 284 pages 9781713892052 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$110.00

# CERAMIC MATRIX COMPOSITES: SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY OF MATERIALS, DESIGN, APPLICATIONS, PERFORMANCE AND INTEGRATION. CONFERENCE. 2ND 2022.

Held 13-18 November 2022, Santa Fe, New Mexico, USA. Softcover 59 pages 9781713888024

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$80.00

#### ELECTROPHORETIC DEPOSITION: FUNDAMENTALS AND APPLICATIONS, CONFERENCE, 7TH 2022.

Held 30 October - 3 November 2022, Santa Fe, New Mexico, USA.

Softcover 27 pages 9781713886990

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$85.00

#### ENVIRONMENTALLY-ASSISTED CRACKING. INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 6TH 2023.

Held 16-21 July 2023, Washington, DC, USA. Softcover 28 pages 9781713888017 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$80.00

#### **ENZYME ENGINEERING. CONFERENCE. 26TH 2022.**

Held 22-27 May 2022, Dallas/Fort Worth, Texas, USA. Softcover 54 pages 9781713886815 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

### List Price \$80.00

### HYDROGEN CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 2023. UNDERSTANDING HYDROGEN-MATERIALS INTERACTIONS

Held 17-21 September 2023, Park City, Utah, USA. Softcover 132 pages 9781713894797 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$95.00

#### INNOVATIVE MATERIALS FOR ADDITIVE MANUFACTURING. CONFERENCE. 2ND 2024.

Held 8-13 January 2024, Tomar, Portugal. Softcover 38 pages 9781713894780 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$80.00

#### POLYMER REACTION ENGINEERING CONFERENCE. 11TH 2022.

Held 11-15 December 2022, Scottsdale, Arizona, USA. Softcover 43 pages 9781713887034 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$80.00

#### SINGLE USE TECHNOLOGIES: ESTABLISHED, EMERGENT, AGILE, SUSTAINABLE. 6TH 2023.

Held 10-13 September 2023, Boston, Massachusetts, USA. Softcover 32 pages 9781713888000 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$65.00

#### SINGLE-USE TECHNOLOGIES: BUILDING THE FUTURE. 5TH 2022.

Held 20-23 March 2022, Marseille, France. Softcover 55 pages 9781713887041 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$80.00

# ULTRA-HIGH TEMPERATURE CERAMICS: MATERIALS FOR EXTREME ENVIRONMENT APPLICATIONS. CONFERENCE. 5TH 2022.

Held 5-8 June 2022, Snowbird, Utah, USA. Softcover 61 pages 9781713887065 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$80.00

#### **European Association of Geoscientists and Engineers (EAGE):**

#### ADVANCED SEISMIC SOLUTIONS IN THE GULF OF MEXICO. EAGE WORKSHOP. 3RD 2024.

Held 16-17 October 2024, Mexico City, Mexico. Held online. Softcover 66(approx) pages 9798331311261

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$80.00

#### ORGANIC GEOCHEMISTRY. INTERNATIONAL MEETING. 31ST 2023. (IMOG 2023)

Held 10 September 2023, Montpellier, France. Softcover 512(approx) pages 9798331309473 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$130.00

#### SEISMIC INVERSION. EAGE CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024.

Held 14-16 October 2024, Naples, Italy. Softcover 228(approx) pages 9798331309770 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$110.00

#### **Geothermal Rising:**

### GEOTHERMAL RISING CONFERENCE. 2024. (GRC 2024) (4 PARTS) USING THE EARTH TO SAVE THE EARTH

Geothermal Resources Council Transactions Volume 48
Held 27-30 October 2024, Waikoloa, Hawaii, USA.
Softcover 3,420 pages 9798331309848
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$325.00

#### **Institute of Acoustics (IOA):**

#### **ACOUSTICS. CONFERENCE. 2024.**

Proceedings of the Institute of Acoustics Volume 46 Pt.2 Held 6-8 November 2024, Broadbeach, Australia. Softcover 468 pages 9798331309893 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$130.00

#### REPRODUCED SOUND, CONFERENCE, 2024.

Proceedings of the Institute of Acoustics Volume 46 Pt.3 Held 12-14 November 2024, Bristol, UK. Softcover 166 pages 9798331309909 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$110.00

#### Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers (IEEE):

# ACOUSTICS, SPEECH, AND SIGNAL PROCESSING WORKSHOPS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICASSPW 2024)

Held 14-19 April 2024, Seoul, South Korea. Softcover 817 pages 9798350374520 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$323.00

# ACTUAL PROBLEMS OF ELECTRON DEVICES ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (APEDE 2024)

Held 26-27 September 2024, Saratov, Russia. Softcover 246 pages 9798350393323 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$220.00

# ADVANCED INFORMATION, MECHANICAL ENGINEERING, ROBOTICS AND AUTOMATION. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (AIMERA 2024)

Held 18-19 May 2024, Wulumuqi, China. Softcover 350 pages 9798350343342 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$239.00

# ADVANCED TELECOMMUNICATION AND NETWORKING TECHNOLOGIES. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ATNT 2024)

Held 9-10 September 2024, Johor Bahru, Malaysia. Softcover 205 pages 9798350353518 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$217.00

#### AEIT INTERNATIONAL ANNUAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (AEIT 2024)

Held 25-27 September 2024, Trento, Italy. Softcover 565 pages 9798350378498 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$277.00

#### AEROSPACE AND ELECTRONICS CONFERENCE. IEEE NATIONAL. 2024. (NAECON 2024)

Held 15-18 July 2024, Dayton, Ohio, USA. Softcover 453 pages 9798350367638 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$260.00

#### AI. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 4TH 2024. (ISAI 2024)

Held 25-27 April 2024, Chengdu, China. Softcover 69 pages 9798350389081 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$172.00

# ALGORITHM, IMAGE PROCESSING AND MACHINE VISION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2024. (AIPMV 2024)

Held 12-14 July 2024, Zhenjiang, China. Softcover 404 pages 9798350390261 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$246.00

#### ANTENNA MEASUREMENT TECHNIQUES ASSOCIATION SYMPOSIUM. 2024. (AMTA 2024)

Held 27 October - 1 November 2024, Cincinnati, Ohio, USA. Softcover 400 pages 9798331517854 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$242.00

# ANTENNAS AND PROPAGATION IN WIRELESS COMMUNICATIONS. IEEE-APS TOPICAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (APWC 2024)

Held 2-6 September 2024, Lisbon, Portugal. Softcover 197 pages 9798350360783 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$218.00

# APPLICATION OF INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGIES. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 18TH 2024. (AICT 2024)

Held 25-27 September 2024, Turin, Italy. Softcover 303 pages 9798350387544 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$232.00

#### APPLIED ELECTRONICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (AE 2024)

Held 4 September 2024, Pilsen, Czech Republic. Softcover 115 pages 9798350362299 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$197.00

# APPLIED MEASUREMENTS FOR POWER SYSTEMS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 14TH 2024. (AMPS 2024)

Held 18-20 September 2024, Caserta, Italy. Softcover 208 pages 9798350375329 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$213.00

# ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND DATA SCIENCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2024. (AIDAS 2024)

Held 3-4 September 2024, Bangkok, Thailand. Softcover 580 pages 9798331528560 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$279.00

# ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE, BLOCKCHAIN, CLOUD COMPUTING, AND DATA ANALYTICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICoABCD 2024)

Held 20-21 August 2024, Bali, Indonesia. Softcover 332 pages 9798350368468 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$234.00

# BICMOS AND COMPOUND SEMICONDUCTOR INTEGRATED CIRCUITS AND TECHNOLOGY SYMPOSIUM. IEEE. 2024. (BCICTS 2024)

Held 27-30 October 2024, Fort Lauderdale, Florida, USA. Softcover 309 pages 9798331541255 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$230.00

#### BIG DATA AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2024. (BDAI 2024)

Held 5-7 July 2024, Beijing, China. Softcover 334 pages 9798350352016 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$235.00

# BIG DATA COMPUTING SERVICE AND MACHINE LEARNING APPLICATIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 10TH 2024. (BigDataService 2024)

Held 15-18 July 2024, Shanghai, China. Softcover 151 pages 9798350366396 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$204.00

# BIG DATA, CLOUD COMPUTING, AND DATA SCIENCE. IEEE/ACIS INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2024. (BCD 2024)

Held 16-18 July 2024, Kitakyushu, Japan. Softcover 279 pages 9798350394207 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$225.00

#### BIOMEDICAL ENGINEERING AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2024. (ICBEA 2024)

Held 18-21 March 2024, Tokyo, Japan. Softcover 239 pages 9798350375305 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$219.00

#### **BIOSENSORS CONFERENCE. IEEE. 2024. (BIOSENSORS 2024)**

Held 28-30 July 2024, Cambridge, United Kingdom. Softcover 233 pages 9798350395143 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$221.00

### BLOCKCHAIN RESEARCH AND APPLICATIONS FOR INNOVATIVE NETWORKS AND SERVICES. CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (BRAINS 2024)

Held 9-11 October 2024, Berlin, Germany. Softcover 287 pages 9798350367850 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$229.00

#### CIRCUITS AND SYSTEMS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL MIDWEST SYMPOSIUM. 67TH 2024. (MWSCAS 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 11-14 August 2024, Springfield, Massachusetts, USA.

Softcover 1,450 pages 9798350387186

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$463.00

#### CLOUD ENGINEERING, IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE, 2024, (IC2E 2024)

Held 24-27 September 2024, Paphos, Cyprus. Softcover 260 pages 9798331528706

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$223.00

### CLUSTER COMPUTING WORKSHOPS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (CLUSTER Workshops

Held 24-27 September 2024, Kobe, Japan. Softcover 209 pages 9798350383461

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$214.00

#### CLUSTER COMPUTING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (CLUSTER 2024)

Held 24-27 September 2024, Kobe, Japan.

Softcover 467 pages 9798350358728

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$259.00

#### CLUSTER, CLOUD AND INTERNET COMPUTING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 24TH 2024. (WORKSHOPS) (CCGRIDW 2024)

Held 6-9 May 2024, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, USA.

Softcover 226 pages 9798350377521

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$215.00

#### COMMUNICATION ENGINEERING AND EMERGING TECHNOLOGIES. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2024. (ICoCET 2024)

Held 2-3 September 2024, Kepala Batas, Penang, Malaysia.

Softcover 208 pages 9798331504151

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$216.00

#### COMMUNICATIONS AND COMPUTING. IEEE COLOMBIAN CONFERENCE. 2024. (COLCOM 2024)

Held 21-23 August 2024, Barranquilla, Colombia.

Softcover 488 pages 9798331504731

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$262.00

#### COMMUNICATIONS QUALITY AND RELIABILITY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP TECHNICAL **COMMITTEE. 2024. (CQR 2024)**

Held 9-12 September 2024, Seattle, Washington, USA.

Softcover 36 pages 9798331540739

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$95.00

#### COMMUNICATIONS, COMPUTING, CYBERSECURITY, AND INFORMATICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (CCCI 2024)

Held 16-18 October 2024, Beijing, China. Softcover 206 pages 9798350349849

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$214.00

#### COMMUNICATIONS, CONTROL, AND COMPUTING TECHNOLOGIES FOR SMART GRIDS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (SmartGridComm 2024)

Held 17-20 September 2024, Oslo, Norway. Softcover 599 pages 9798350318562

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$284.00

# COMMUNICATIONS, INFORMATION SYSTEM AND COMPUTER ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (CISCE 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 10-12 May 2024, Guangzhou, China. Softcover 1,544 pages 9798350353181 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$453.00

#### COMMUNICATIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICC 2024) (8 VOLS)

Held 9-13 June 2024, Denver, Colorado, USA. Softcover 5,681 pages 9781728190556 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$1,314.00

#### COMMUNICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 15TH 2024. (COMM 2024)

Held 3-4 October 2024, Bucharest, Romania. Softcover 311 pages 9798350355963 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$230.00

# COMPILERS, ARCHITECTURE, AND SYNTHESIS FOR EMBEDDED SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (CASES 2024)

Held 29 September - 4 October 2024, Raleigh, North Carolina, USA. Softcover 23 pages 9798350356380 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$95.00

### COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE AND APPLICATIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2024. (ICCIA 2024)

Held 9-11 August 2024, Haikou, China. Softcover 315 pages 9798350352221 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$231.00

# COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE FOR FINANCIAL ENGINEERING AND ECONOMICS. IEEE SYMPOSIUM. 2024. (CIFEr 2024)

Held 22-23 October 2024, Hoboken, New Jersey, USA. Softcover 247 pages 9798350354843 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$219.00

# COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE IN BIOINFORMATICS AND COMPUTATIONAL BIOLOGY. IEEE CONFERENCE. 2024. (CIBCB 2024)

Held 27-29 August 2024, Natal, Brazil. Softcover 291 pages 9798350356649 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$229.00

# COMPUTATIONAL LINGUISTICS AND NATURAL LANGUAGE PROCESSING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (CLNLP 2024)

Held 19-21 July 2024, Yinchuan, China. Softcover 120 pages 9798350392104 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$198.00

# COMPUTATIONAL PROBLEMS OF ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 25TH 2024. (CPEE 2024)

Held 10-13 September 2024, Stronie Slaskie, Poland. Softcover 94 pages 9798331506650 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$191.00

# COMPUTER AND INFORMATION PROCESSING TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 9TH 2024. (ISCIPT 2024)

Held 24-26 May 2024, Xi'an, China. Softcover 721 pages 9798350388411 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$302.00

#### COMPUTER CONFERENCE. LATIN AMERICAN. 50TH 2024. (CLEI 2024)

Held 12-16 August 2024, Bahia Blanca, Argentina. Softcover 749 pages 9798331540982

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$310.00

#### COMPUTER SCIENCE AND INTELLIGENCE SYSTEMS. CONFERENCE. 19TH 2024. (FedCSIS 2024)

Held 8-11 September 2024, Belgrade, Serbia. Softcover 776 pages 9798350359718 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$314.00

# COMPUTER, CONTROL, INFORMATICS AND ITS APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (IC3INA 2024)

Held 9-10 October 2024, Bandung, Indonesia. Softcover 483 pages 9798331542320 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$268.00

#### COMPUTERS AND INFORMATICS. IEEE SYMPOSIUM. 6TH 2024. (ISCI 2024)

Held 10 August 2024, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. Softcover 338 pages 9798350353860 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$235.00

#### CONTROL CONFERENCE. CHINESE. 43RD 2024. (CCC 2024) (12 VOLS)

Held 28-31 July 2024, Kunming, China. Softcover 9,126 pages 9798350366907 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$1,796.00

#### CONTROL INSTRUMENTATION SYSTEM CONFERENCE. 2024. (CISCON 2024)

Held 2-3 August 2024, Manipal, India. Softcover 481 pages 9798350375497 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$262.00

#### CYBER SECURITY AND RESILIENCE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (CSR 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 2-4 September 2024, London, United Kingdom. Softcover 924 pages 9798350375374

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$349.00

# DATA SCIENCE AND ADVANCED ANALYTICS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 11TH 2024. (DSAA 2024)

Held 6-10 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA. Softcover 602 pages 9798350364958 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$282.00

# DESIGN AUTOMATION, COMPUTER ENGINEERING, COMPUTER NETWORKS AND SOCIAL MEDIA CONFERENCE. SOUTH-EAST EUROPE. 9TH 2024. (SEEDA-CECNSM 2024)

Held 20-22 September 2024, Athens, Greece. Softcover 222 pages 9798331504496 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$216.00

#### DIGITAL AVIONICS SYSTEMS CONFERENCE, AIAA DATC/IEEE, 43RD 2024, (DASC 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 29 September - 3 October 2024, San Diego, California, USA.

Softcover 2,037 pages 9798350349627

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$549.00

# DIGITAL FUTURES AND TRANSFORMATIVE TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (ICoDT2 2024)

Held 22-23 October 2024, Islamabad, Pakistan. Softcover 255 pages 9798350391879 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$222.00

#### DIGITAL SYSTEM DESIGN, EUROMICRO CONFERENCE, 27TH 2024, (DSD 2024)

Held 28-30 August 2024, Paris, France. Softcover 634 pages 9798350380392 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$290.00

# DIRECT AND INVERSE PROBLEMS OF ELECTROMAGNETICS AND ACOUSTIC WAVE THEORY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR/WORKSHOP. 29TH 2024. (DIPED 2024)

Held 11-13 September 2024, Tbilisi, Georgia. Softcover 270 pages 9798331506094 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$223.00

### DYNAMICS OF COMPLEX NETWORKS AND THEIR APPLICATIONS. SCIENTIFIC SCHOOL. 8TH 2024. (DCNA 2024)

Held 19-21 September 2024, Kaliningrad, Russia. Softcover 269 pages 9798350390841 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$222.00

#### ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 32ND 2024. (ICEE 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 14-16 May 2024, Tehran, Iran. Softcover 1,196 pages 9798350376357 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$394.00

# ELECTROMAGNETIC COMPATIBILITY OF INTEGRATED CIRCUITS. INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 14TH 2024. (EMC Compo 2024)

Held 7-9 October 2024, Torino, Italy. Softcover 247 pages 9798331504649 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$220.00

#### ELECTRON DEVICES DESIGN AND PRODUCTION. INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR. 2024. (SED 2024)

Held 2-3 October 2024, Sochi, Russia. Softcover 134 pages 9798331505035 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$199.00

# ELECTRONIC COMMUNICATION AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2024. (ICECAI 2024)

Held 31 May - 2 June 2024, Shenzhen, China. Softcover 828 pages 9798350386950 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$322.00

#### ELECTRONICS CONFERENCE. BIENNIAL BALTIC. 19TH 2024. (BEC 2024)

Held 2-4 October 2024, Tallinn, Estonia. Softcover 185 pages 9798350365122 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$209.00

#### ELECTRONICS SYMPOSIUM. INTERNATIONAL. 2024. (IES 2024)

Held 6-8 August 2024, Denpasar, Indonesia. Softcover 746 pages 9798350392005 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$316.00

#### ELECTRONICS TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2024. (ICET 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 17-20 May 2024, Chengdu, China. Softcover 1,196 pages 9798350363968 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$394.00

# ELECTRONICS, COMMUNICATION AND SIGNAL PROCESSING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2024. (ICECSP 2024)

Held 8-10 August 2024, New Delhi, India. Softcover 855 pages 9798350375381 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$333.00

# ELECTRONICS, COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGIES. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (CONECCT 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 12-14 July 2024, Bangalore, India. Softcover 1,785 pages 9798350385939 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$508.00

#### ELECTRONICS. INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC CONFERENCE. 33RD 2024. (ET 2024)

Held 17-19 September 2024, Sozopol, Bulgaria. Softcover 470 pages 9798350376456 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$259.00

#### ELMAR. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2024.

Held 16-18 September 2024, Zadar, Croatia. Softcover 370 pages 9798350375435 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$242.00

# EMBEDDED AND REAL-TIME COMPUTING SYSTEMS AND APPLICATIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 30TH 2024. (RTCSA 2024)

Held 21-23 August 2024, Sokcho, South Korea. Softcover 142 pages 9798350387964 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$201.00

# EMERGING TECHNIQUES IN COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024 (ICETCI 2024)

Held 22-24 August 2024, Hyderabad, India. Softcover 488 pages 9798350387070 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$272.00

#### EMERGING TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2024. (INCET 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 24-26 May 2024, Belgaum, India. Softcover 2,429 pages 9798350361162 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$628.00

#### EMERGING TRENDS IN SMART TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICETST 2024)

Held 10-11 October 2024, Karachi, Pakistan. Softcover 122 pages 9798331515867 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$196.00

# ENERGY SYSTEMS AND ELECTRICAL POWER. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (ICESEP 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 21-23 June 2024, Wuhan, China. Softcover 1,641 pages 9798350353570 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$473.00

# ENERGY, POWER AND ELECTRICAL TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. (ICEPET 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 17-19 May 2024, Chengdu, China. Softcover 1,975 pages 9798350352665 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$538.00

# ENGINEERING MANAGEMENT OF COMMUNICATION AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (EMCTECH 2024)

Held 16-18 October 2024, Vienna, Austria. Softcover 145 pages 9798331507916 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$201.00

#### ENGINEERING RESEARCH CONFERENCE. MORATUWA. 2024. (MERCon 2024)

Held 8-10 August 2024, Moratuwa, Sri Lanka. Softcover 747 pages 9798331529055 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$314.00

### ENGINEERING, TECHNOLOGY, AND INNOVATION. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICE/ITMC 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 24-28 June 2024, Funchal, Portugal. Softcover 1,026 pages 9798350362442 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$361.00

#### EXPLAINABILITY ENGINEERING. IEEE/ACM WORKSHOP. 2024. (ExEn 2024)

Held 20 April 2024, Lisbon, Portugal. Softcover 31 pages 9798350388701 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$95.00

#### FAULT DETECTION AND TOLERANCE IN CRYPTOGRAPHY. WORKSHOP. 2024. (FDTC 2024)

Held 4 September 2024, Halifax, Nova Scotia, Canada. Softcover 65 pages 9798350380378 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$153.00

# FIELD-PROGRAMMABLE LOGIC AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 34TH 2024. (FPL 2024)

Held 2-6 September 2024, Torino, Italy. Softcover 355 pages 9798331530082 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$241.00

#### FOG AND EDGE COMPUTING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2024. (ICFEC 2024)

Held 6-9 May 2024, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, USA. Softcover 111 pages 9798350361360 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$195.00

#### FOG AND MOBILE EDGE COMPUTING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2024. (FMEC 2024)

Held 2-5 September 2024, Malmo, Sweden. Softcover 276 pages 9798350366495 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$225.00

# FORMAL METHODS AND MODELS FOR SYSTEM DESIGN. ACM-IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 22ND 2024. (MEMOCODE 2024)

Held 3-4 October 2024, Raleigh, North Carolina, USA. Softcover 135 pages 9798350378030 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$199.00

#### FUTURE INTERNET OF THINGS AND CLOUD. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 11TH 2024. (FICLOUD 2024)

Held 19-21 August 2024, Vienna, Austria. Softcover 399 pages 9798331527204 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$248.00

#### FUZZY THEORY AND ITS APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (iFUZZY 2024)

Held 10-13 August 2024, Kagawa, Japan. Softcover 116 pages 9798350352795 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$195.00

#### GRAPHICS, PATTERNS AND IMAGES. SIBGRAPI CONFERENCE. 37TH 2024. (SIBGRAPI 2024)

Held 30 September - 3 October 2024, Manaus, Brazil. Softcover 321 pages 9798350376043 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$234.00

### HARDWARE/SOFTWARE CODESIGN AND SYSTEM SYNTHESIS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (CODES+ISSS 2024)

Held 29 September - 4 October 2024, Raleigh, North Carolina, USA. Softcover 53 pages 9798350356403 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$118.00

### HIGH VOLTAGE ENGINEERING AND APPLICATIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICHVE 2024)

Held 18-22 August 2024, Berlin, Germany. Softcover 811 pages 9798350374995 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$320.00

#### HOT CHIPS 36 SYMPOSIUM. IEEE. 2024. (HCS 2024)

Held 25-27 August 2024, Stanford, California, USA. Softcover 427 pages 9798350388510 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$250.00

#### IC DESIGN AND TECHNOLOGY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICICDT 2024)

Held 25-27 September 2024, Singapore. Softcover 216 pages 9798331517144 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$213.00

#### ICT CONFERENCE. ARAB. 2024. (AICTC 2024)

Held 27-28 February 2024, Manama, Bahrain. Softcover 249 pages 9798350342093 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$226.00

#### IDE WORKSHOP. IEEE/ACM. 1ST 2024. (IDE 2024)

Held 20 April 2024, Lisbon, Portugal. Softcover 120 pages 9798350364880 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$197.00

#### IEEE TECHNOLOGY AND ENGINEERING MANAGEMENT SOCIETY. 2024. (TEMSCON LATAM 2024)

Held 18-19 July 2024, Panama. Softcover 327 pages 9798350354324 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$236.00

#### INERTIAL SENSORS AND APPLICATIONS. DGON. 2024. (ISA 2024)

Held 22-23 October 2024, Braunschweig, Germany. Softcover 376 pages 9798350387520 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$242.00

# INFORMATION SCIENCE, PARALLEL AND DISTRIBUTED SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2024. (ISPDS 2024)

Held 31 May - 2 June 2024, Guangzhou, China. Softcover 731 pages 9798350352726 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$304.00

# INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY AND MANAGEMENT SCIENCE OF RIGA UNIVERSITY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC CONFERENCE. 65TH 2024. (ITMS 2024)

Held 3-4 October 2024, Riga, Latvia. Softcover 143 pages 9798331533847 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$201.00

# INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY RESEARCH AND INNOVATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICITRI 2024)

Held 5-6 September 2024, Jakarta, Indonesia. Softcover 380 pages 9798350376227 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$246.00

# INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY, ELECTRONICS AND INTELLIGENT COMMUNICATION SYSTEMS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICITEICS 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 28-29 June 2024, Bangalore, India. Softcover 1,975 pages 9798350382709 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$544.00

#### INFORMATION VISUALISATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 28TH 2024. (IV 2024)

Held 22-26 July 2024, Coimbra, Portugal. Softcover 365 pages 9798350380170 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$244.00

# INTEGRATED CIRCUITS AND SYSTEMS DESIGN. SBC/SBMICRO/IEEE SYMPOSIUM. 37TH 2024. (SBCCI 2024)

Held 2-6 September 2024, Joao Pessoa, Brazil. Softcover 214 pages 9798350391701 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$212.00

#### INTEGRATED STEM EDUCATION CONFERENCE. IEEE. 2024. (ISEC 2024)

Held 9 March 2024, Princeton, New Jersey, USA. Softcover 678 pages 9798350352818 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$297.00

# INTELLIGENT COMPUTING, COMMUNICATION AND CONVERGENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2023. (ICI3C 2023)

Held 16-17 December 2023, Bhubaneswar, India. Softcover 533 pages 9798350343939 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$271.00

# INTELLIGENT HUMAN-MACHINE SYSTEMS AND CYBERNETICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 16TH 2024. (IHMSC 2024)

Held 24-25 August 2024, Hangzhou, China. Softcover 204 pages 9798331540258 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$212.00

# INTELLIGENT ROBOTICS AND CONTROL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2024. (IRCE 2024)

Held 7-9 August 2024, Xi'an, China. Softcover 352 pages 9798350352405 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$238.00

#### INTELLIGENT TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (CONIT 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 21-23 June 2024, Bangalore, India. Softcover 1,567 pages 9798350349917 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$464.00

#### INTELLIGENT TECHNOLOGY AND ITS APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR. 2024. (ISITIA 2024)

Held 10-12 July 2024, Mataram, Indonesia. Softcover 809 pages 9798350378580 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$326.00

### INTELLIGENT TRANSPORTATION ENGINEERING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2023. (ICITE 2023)

Held 28-30 October 2023, Beijing, China. Softcover 591 pages 9798350314229 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$280.00

#### INTERCONNECT TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL. 2024. (IITC 2024)

Held 3-6 June 2024, San Jose, California, USA. Softcover 186 pages 9798350385182 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$209.00

#### INTERNET OF SOUNDS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 5TH 2024. (IS2 2024)

Held 30 September - 2 October 2024, Erlangen, Germany. Softcover 414 pages 9798350366532 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$251.00

# INTERNET OF THINGS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCES. 2024. (iThings) (AND GreenCom, CPSCom, SmartData, Cybermatics)

Held 19-22 August 2024, Copenhagen, Denmark. Softcover 620 pages 9798350351644 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$289.00

# INTERNET OF THINGS: SYSTEMS, MANAGEMENT AND SECURITY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (IOTSMS 2024)

Held 2-5 September 2024, Malmo, Sweden. Softcover 263 pages 9798350366518 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$222.00

#### KLEINHEUBACH CONFERENCE. 2024.

Held 24-26 September 2024, Miltenberg, Germany. Softcover 139 pages 9798331541774 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$200.00

#### LARGE LANGUAGE MODELS FOR CODE. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 2024. (LLM4Code 2024)

Held 20 April 2024, Lisbon, Portugal. Softcover 136 pages 9798350364897 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$200.00

#### LLM AIDED DESIGN WORKSHOP. IEEE. 2024. (LAD 2024)

Held 28-29 June 2024, San Jose, California, USA. Softcover 168 pages 9798350376098 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$205.00

#### MAGNETIC RECORDING CONFERENCE. IEEE. 35TH 2024. (TMRC 2024)

Held 5-7 August 2024, Berkeley, California, USA. Softcover 29 pages 9798350375640 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$95.00

# MEASUREMENT, INSTRUMENTATION, CONTROL AND AUTOMATION. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2023. (ICMICA 2023)

Held 3-5 May 2024, Kurukshetra, India. Softcover 363 pages 9798350355055 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023)

List Price \$239.00

#### MECHATRONICS AND AUTOMATION. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICMA 2024) (3 VOLS)

Held 4-7 August 2024, Tianjin, China. Softcover 1,919 pages 9798350388084 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$541.00

# MEDICAL INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 18TH 2024. (ISMICT 2024)

Held 15-17 May 2024, London, United Kingdom. Softcover 98 pages 9798350353297 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$194.00

### METAVERSE COMPUTING, NETWORKING, AND APPLICATIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (MetaCom 2024)

Held 12-14 August 2024, Hong Kong, China. Softcover 373 pages 9798331516000 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$244.00

# METHODOLOGICAL ISSUES WITH EMPIRICAL STUDIES IN SOFTWARE ENGINEERING. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 2024. (WSESE 2024)

Held 16 April 2024, Lisbon, Portugal. Softcover 81 pages 9798350388688 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$172.00

#### MICROELECTRONICS. AUSTROCHIP WORKSHOP. 2024. (AUSTROCHIP 2024)

Held 25-26 September 2024, Vienna, Austria. Softcover 96 pages 9798331516185 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$194.00

#### MICROWAVE PHOTONICS. INTERNATIONAL TOPICAL MEETING. 2024. (MWP 2024)

Held 17-20 September 2024, Pisa, Italy. Softcover 286 pages 9798350375404 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$227.00

# MICROWAVE THEORY AND TECHNOLOGY IN WIRELESS COMMUNICATIONS. IEEE WORKSHOP. 2024. (MTTW 2024)

Held 2-4 October 2024, Riga, Latvia. Softcover 118 pages 9798331533182 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$197.00

# MILLEMETRE WAVES AND TERAHERTZ TECHNOLOGIES. UNITED CONFERENCE. 17TH 2024. (UCMMT 2024)

Held 21-23 August 2024, Palermo, Italy. Softcover 253 pages 9798331530235 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$219.00

#### MOBILE AD-HOC AND SMART SYSTEMS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 21ST 2024. (MASS 2024)

Held 23-25 September 2024, Seoul, South Korea. Softcover 694 pages 9798350364002 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$300.00

#### MODELING AND SIMULATION CONFERENCE. ANNUAL. 2024. (ANNSIM 2024) (IEEE)

Held 20-23 May 2024, Washington, DC, USA. Softcover 681 pages 9798350350562 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$295.00

### MULTI-DISCIPLINARY, OPEN, AND RELEVANT REQUIREMENTS ENGINEERING. IEEE/ACM WORKSHOP. 2024. (MO2RE 2024)

Held 16 April 2024, Lisbon, Portugal. Softcover 39 pages 9798350364842 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$95.00

# MULTIMEDIA COMPUTING, NETWORKING AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (MCNA 2024)

Held 17-20 September 2024, Valencia, Spain. Softcover 107 pages 9798350354744 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$195.00

#### MULTIMEDIA SIGNAL PROCESSING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 26TH 2024. (MMSP 2024)

Held 2-4 October 2024, West Lafayette, Indiana, USA. Softcover 461 pages 9798350387261 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$260.00

# MULTISENSOR FUSION AND INTEGRATION FOR INTELLIGENT SYSTEMS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (MFI 2024)

Held 4-6 September 2024, Pilsen, Czech Republic. Softcover 223 pages 9798350368048 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$214.00

#### NATURAL LANGUAGE PROCESSING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (ICNLP 2024)

Held 22-24 March 2024, Xi'an, China. Softcover 805 pages 9798350349122 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$318.00

#### NETWORK OF THE FUTURE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 15TH 2024. (NoF 2024)

Held 2-4 October 2024, Castelldefels, Spain. Softcover 260 pages 9798350377774 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$227.00

#### NETWORKING IN EDUCATION AND RESEARCH. ROEDUNET CONFERENCE. 23RD 2024. (RoEduNet 2024)

Held 19-20 September 2024, Bucharest, Romania. Softcover 201 pages 9798331540395 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$212.00

# NETWORKING, EMBEDDED AND WIRELESS SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2024. (ICNEWS 2024)

Held 22-23 August 2024, Bangalore, India. Softcover 494 pages 9798350367478 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$269.00

#### NEUROTECHNOLOGIES AND NEUROINTERFACES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (CNN 2024)

Held 19-21 September 2024, Kaliningrad, Russia. Softcover 267 pages 9798350390933 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$221.00

### NEW ENERGY AND ENERGY STORAGE SYSTEM CONTROL SUMMIT FORUM. IEEE. 4TH 2024. (NEESSC 2024)

Held 29-31 August 2024, Hohhot, China. Softcover 260 pages 9798350389029 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$224.00

#### NEW TRENDS IN SIGNAL PROCESSING, 2024. (NTSP 2024)

Held 16-18 October 2024, Demanovska Dolina, Slovakia. Softcover 181 pages 9798350362688 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$208.00

#### NEXT GENERATION DATA-DRIVEN NETWORKS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (NGDN 2024)

Held 26-28 April 2024, Shenyang, China. Softcover 502 pages 9798350388381 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$264.00

#### NON-VOLATILE MEMORY SYSTEMS AND APPLICATIONS SYMPOSIUM. 13TH 2024. (NVMSA 2024)

Held 21-23 August 2024, Sokcho, South Korea. Softcover 90 pages 9798350388565 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$192.00

### NUMERICAL SIMULATION OF OPTOELECTRONIC DEVICES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (NUSOD 2024)

Held 23-27 September 2024, New Delhi, India. Softcover 106 pages 9798350390544 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$198.00

#### OCEAN ACOUSTICS. OES CHINA. 2024. (COA 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 29-31 May 2024, Harbin, China. Softcover 1,107 pages 9798350340303 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$376.00

#### OPPORTUNITY RESEARCH SCHOLARS SYMPOSIUM. IEEE. 2024. (ORSS 2024)

Held 15 April - 15 July 2024, Atlanta, Georgia, USA. Softcover 100 pages 9798350390704 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$193.00

### OPTIMIZATION PROBLEMS OF COMPLEX SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL ASIAN SCHOOL-SEMINAR. 20TH 2024. (OPCS 2024)

Held 19-30 July 2024, Novosibirsk, Russia. Softcover 64 pages 9798331517632 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$141.00

#### OPTOELECTRONICS GLOBAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2024. (OGC 2024)

Held 10-13 September 2024, Shenzhen, China. Softcover 213 pages 9798350391473 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$214.00

#### PACIFIC NEIGHBORHOOD CONSORTIUM ANNUAL CONFERENCE AND JOINT MEETINGS. 2024. (PNC 2024)

Held 29-31 August 2024, Seoul, South Korea. Softcover 52 pages 9798350353082 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$183.00

# PERFORMANCE EVALUATION AND MODELING IN WIRED AND WIRELESS NETWORKS. IFIP/IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2024. (PEMWN 2024)

Held 25-27 September 2024, Agadir, Morocco. Softcover 72 pages 9798331515935 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$149.00

# PHYSICAL AND FAILURE ANALYSIS OF INTEGRATED CIRCUITS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2024. (IPFA 2024)

Held 15-18 July 2024, Singapore. Softcover 589 pages 9798350360615 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$280.00

### POWER ELECTRONICS AND MOTION CONTROL CONFERENCE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL. 21ST 2024. (PEMC 2024)

Held 30 September - 3 October 2024, Pilsen, Czech Republic. Softcover 594 pages 9798350385243 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$280.00

#### PRODUCT COMPLIANCE ENGINEERING. IEEE SYMPOSIUM. 2024. (SPCE Bloomington 2024)

Held 8-9 October 2024, Bloomington, Minnesota, USA. Softcover 35 pages 9798331506889 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$126.00

#### PROTECTIVE RELAY ENGINEERS. ANNUAL CONFERENCE. 77TH 2024. (CFPR 2024)

Held 25-28 March 2024, College Station, Texas, USA. Softcover 151 pages 9798350360301 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$201.00

# PUBLIC KEY INFRASTRUCTURE AND ITS APPLICATIONS. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (PKIA 2024)

Held 5-6 September 2024, Bangalore, India. Softcover 82 pages 9798350351989 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$172.00

### RADIATION AND ITS EFFECTS ON COMPONENTS AND SYSTEMS. EUROPEAN CONFERENCE. 23RD 2023. (RADECS 2023)

Held 25-29 September 2023, Toulouse, France. Softcover 179 pages 9798331520458 Curran Associates, Inc. (2023) List Price \$210.00

#### REAL TIME COMMUNICATIONS AT IIT. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE AND EXPO. 2024. (RTC 2024)

Held 8-9 October 2024, Chicago, Illinois, USA. Softcover 52 pages 9798350387629 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$118.00

#### REHABILITATION ROBOT CONVENTION. WORLD. 2024. (WRRC 2024)

Held 23-26 August 2024, Shanghai, China. Softcover 226 pages 9798350355130 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$216.00

#### RESEARCH AND EDUCATION IN MECHATRONICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 22ND 2024. (REM 2024)

Held 24-26 September 2024, Amman, Jordan. Softcover 409 pages 9798331505981 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$250.00

#### SEARCH-BASED AND FUZZ TESTING. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 2024. (SBFT 2024)

Held 14 April 2024, Lisbon, Portugal. Softcover 75 pages 9798350376012 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$164.00

#### SECURE DEVELOPMENT CONFERENCE. IEEE. 2024. (SecDev 2024)

Held 7-9 October 2024, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania, USA. Softcover 190 pages 9798350391947 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$209.00

#### SEMICONDUCTOR LASER CONFERENCE, IEEE INTERNATIONAL, 29TH 2024, (ISLC 2024)

Held 29 September - 2 October 2024, Orlando, Florida, USA. Softcover 166 pages 9798350373004

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$209.00

#### SENSING AND INSTRUMENTATION IN 5G AND IOT ERA. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2024. (ISSI 2024)

Held 29-30 August 2024, Lagoa, Portugal. Softcover 260 pages 9798350378696 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$221.00

# SENSING, DIAGNOSTICS, PROGNOSTICS, AND CONTROL. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (SDPC 2024)

Held 26-28 July 2024, Shijiazhuang, China. Softcover 373 pages 9798350388862 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$244.00

#### SENSORS. IEEE. 2024. (3 VOLS)

Held 20-23 October 2024, Kobe, Japan. Softcover 2,206 pages 9798350363524 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$607.00

#### SIGNAL AND IMAGE PROCESSING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2024. (ICSIP 2024)

Held 12-14 July 2024, Nanjing, China. Softcover 815 pages 9798350350937 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$320.00

# SIGNAL PROCESSING: ALGORITHMS, ARCHITECTURES, ARRANGEMENTS, AND APPLICATIONS. 2024. (SPA 2024)

Held 25-27 September 2024, Poznan, Poland. Softcover 212 pages 9798350373806 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$212.00

#### SMART CITIES CONFERENCE. MEDITERRANEAN. 2024. (MSCC 2024)

Held 2-4 May 2024, Martil - Tetuan, Morocco. Softcover 540 pages 9798350374018 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$272.00

#### SMART CITIES FUTURES SUMMIT. IEEE. 2024. (SCFC 2024)

Held 29-31 May 2024, Marrakech, Morocco. Softcover 60 pages 9798350351910 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$126.00

#### SMART COMPUTING AND COMMUNICATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 10TH 2024. (ICSCC 2024)

Held 25-27 July 2024, Bali, Indonesia. Softcover 691 pages 9798350363111 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$301.00

#### SMART ENERGY GRID ENGINEERING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 12TH 2024. (SEGE 2024)

Held 18-20 August 2024, Oshawa, Ontario, Canada.

Softcover 250 pages 9798350377385

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$220.00

#### SMART ENERGY SYSTEMS AND TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (SEST 2024)

Held 10-12 September 2024, Torino, Italy,

Softcover 807 pages 9798350386509

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$318.00

#### SMART MOBILITY, IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE, 2024. (SM 2024)

Held 16-18 September 2024, Niagara Falls, Ontario, Canada.

Softcover 298 pages 9798350390148

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$230.00

#### SMART SYSTEMS INTEGRATION CONFERENCE AND EXHIBITION. 2024. (SSI 2024)

Held 16-18 April 2024, Hamburg, Germany. Softcover 122 pages 9798350388787

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$197.00

#### SOFTWARE ENGINEERING AND SERVICE SCIENCE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 15TH 2024. (ICSESS 2024)

Held 13-14 September 2024, Changsha, China.

Softcover 187 pages 9798350389173

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$208.00

### SOFTWARE ENGINEERING CHALLENGES IN FINANCIAL FIRMS. IEEE/ACM WORKSHOP. 2024. (FINANSE

Held 16 April 2024, Lisbon, Portugal.

Softcover 33 pages 9798350364859

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$95.00

#### SOFTWARE ENGINEERING: NEW IDEAS AND EMERGING RESULTS. IEEE/ACM INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 46TH 2024. (ICSE-NIER 2024)

Held 14-20 April 2024, Lisbon, Portugal.

Softcover 118 pages 9798350352139

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$197.00

#### SUSTAINABLE COMPUTING AND SMART SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2024. (ICSCSS 2024) (2 VOLS)

Held 10-12 July 2024, Coimbatore, India.

Softcover 1,642 pages 9798350391558

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$470.00

#### SYNTHESIS, MODELING, ANALYSIS AND SIMULATION METHODS AND APPLICATIONS TO CIRCUIT DESIGN. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 20TH 2024. (SMACD 2024)

Held 2-5 July 2024, Volos, Greece.

Softcover 272 pages 9798350351934

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$224.00

#### SYSTEM-ON-CHIP CONFERENCE. IEEE INTERNATIONAL. 37TH 2024. (SOCC 2024)

Held 16-19 September 2024, Dresden, Germany.

Softcover 374 pages 9798350377576

Curran Associates, Inc. (2024)

List Price \$248.00

#### SYSTEMS ENGINEERING. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2024. (ISSE 2024)

Held 16-19 October 2024, Perugia, Italy. Softcover 462 pages 9798350353730 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$259.00

### TECHNOLOGY AND POLICY IN ENERGY AND ELECTRIC POWER. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICTPEP 2024)

Held 3-5 September 2024, Bali, Indonesia. Softcover 515 pages 9798331518653 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$269.00

#### TECHNOLOGY AND SOCIETY. IEEE INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 2024. (ISTAS 2024)

Held 18-20 September 2024, Puebla, Mexico. Softcover 270 pages 9798331540715 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$223.00

# THEORY OF COMPUTATIONAL SENSING AND ITS APPLICATIONS TO RADAR, MULTIMODAL SENSING AND IMAGING. INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 2024. (CoSeRa 2024)

Held 18-20 September 2024, Santiago de Compostela, Spain. Softcover 131 pages 9798350365511 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$200.00

### THERMAL INVESTIGATIONS OF ICS AND SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP. 30TH 2024. (THERMINIC 2024)

Held 25-27 September 2024, Toulouse, France. Softcover 273 pages 9798350387834 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$228.00

#### TRAFFIC AND LOGISTIC ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 12TH 2024. (ICTLE 2024)

Held 23-25 August 2024, Macau, China. Softcover 334 pages 9798350362800 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$235.00

#### UBIQUITOUS COMMUNICATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (Ucom 2024)

Held 5-7 July 2024, Xi'an, China. Softcover 539 pages 9798350374223 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$271.00

# VACUUM ELECTRONICS CONFERENCE. JOINT INTERNATIONAL. 2024. (IVEC + IVESC 2024) (AND INTERNATIONAL ELECTRON SOURCES CONFERENCE)

Held 23-25 April 2024, Monterey, California, USA. Softcover 366 pages 9798350348712 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$247.00

#### VISUAL LANGUAGES AND HUMAN-CENTRIC COMPUTING. IEEE SYMPOSIUM. 2024. (VL/HCC 2024)

Held 2-6 September 2024, Liverpool, United Kingdom. Softcover 449 pages 9798350376920 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$256.00

### VLSI DESIGN AND TEST. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 28TH 2024. (VDAT 2024)

Held 1-3 September 2024, Vellore, India. Softcover 410 pages 9798350380118 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$247.00

#### VLSI. IEEE COMPUTER SOCIETY ANNUAL SYMPOSIUM. 2024. (ISVLSI 2024)

Held 1-3 July 2024, Knoxville, Tennessee, USA. Softcover 838 pages 9798350354126 Curran Associates, Inc. (2024) List Price \$328.00

#### Institute of Environmental Sciences and Technology (IEST):

#### SPACE SIMULATION CONFERENCE. 32ND 2024.

Held 21-24 October 2024, Annapolis, Maryland, USA. Softcover 160 pages 9798331309794 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$125.00

#### Institute of Physics Publishing (IOP):

#### ACOUSTICS CONFERENCE. ANGLO-FRENCH. 2024. (AFPAC 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2904
Held 17-19 January 2024, Loch Lomond, United Kingdom.
Softcover 81(approx) pages 9798331310370
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$104.00

### ACOUSTOPHYSICS. INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC SCHOOL-CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024. (NAMED AFTER ACADEMICIAN A.R. MKRTCHYAN) (ISSCA'24)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2924 Held 24-28 June 2024, Yerevan, Armenia. Softcover 143(approx) pages 9798331311889 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

### ADVANCES IN CONCRETE AND CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERING FOR SUSTAINABILITY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024.

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1409 Held 26-27 April 2024, Hyderabad, India. Softcover 468(approx) pages 9798331310097 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$142.00

#### AEROSPACE AND MECHANICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2882 Held 12-14 July 2024, Shenyang, China. Softcover 819(approx) pages 9798331310196 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$165.00

# AGRICULTURE, ENVIRONMENT, AND FOOD SECURITY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 8TH 2024. (AEFS 2024) (2 PARTS)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1413
Held 25-26 July 2024, Medan, Indonesia.
Softcover 1,007(approx) pages 9798331310110
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$179.00

### APPLIED MATHEMATICS, MODELLING AND STATISTICS APPLICATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2890 Held 29-30 August 2024, Changsha, China. Softcover 675(approx) pages 9798331310264 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$158.00

### APPLIED MECHANICS, MATERIALS PHYSICS, AND ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2024. (MMPES 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2913 Held 20-21 July 2024, Wuhan, China. Softcover 268(approx) pages 9798331310400 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

LIST TICE \$132.00

### APPLIED SCIENCES AND MATERIAL APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICASMA 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2908
Held 17 September 2024, Medan, North Sumatera, Indonesia.
Softcover 258(approx) pages 9798331311735
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$132.00

#### APPLIED SCIENCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 12TH 2024. (ICAS2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2927 Held 31 May 2024, Online Softcover 156(approx) pages 9798331311919 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

# APPLIED STATISTICS, MODELING AND ADVANCED ALGORITHMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2ND 2024. (ASMA 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2898 Held 27-29 September 2024, Harbin, China. Softcover 334(approx) pages 9798331310325 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

# ARBORICULTURE IN THE TROPICS: BUILDING RESILIENT CITIES: INTEGRATING ARBORICULTURE PRACTICES FOR SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 3RD 2024. (ISATrop 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1433 Held 1-2 August 2024, Online.
Softcover 235(approx) pages 9798331311636
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$132.00

#### ATI ANNUAL CONGRESS. 79TH 2024. (2 PARTS)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2893 Held 4-6 September 2024, Genoa, Italy. Softcover 1,741(approx) pages 9798331310288 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$179.00

# CIVIL AND ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR. 3RD 2024. (ISCEE) INNOVATIVE INFRASTRUCTURE FOR SUSTAINABLE ENVIRONMENTAL DEVELOPMENT

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1416 Held 5-7 September 2024, Online. Softcover 550(approx) pages 9798331311490 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$142.00

#### CIVIL ENGINEERING. ACEH INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 5TH 2024. (AISCE 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2916 Held 24-25 September 2024, Banda Aceh, Indonesia. Softcover 331(approx) pages 9798331311803 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

# CIVIL, ARCHITECTURE, ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING, AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2024. (ICCAEET 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1431 Held 28-29 September 2024, Surabaya, Indonesia.

Softcover 63(approx) pages 9798331311612

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$104.00

### COMPUTATIONAL MODELING AND APPLIED MATHEMATICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2905 Held 2-4 August 2024, Dalian, China.

Softcover 311(approx) pages 9798331310387

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

#### **DEFENCE TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (7 PARTS)**

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2891

Held 23-26 September 2024, Xi'an, China.

Softcover 5,448(approx) pages 9798331311698

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$475.00

# DEVELOPMENT OF MATERIALS SCIENCE IN RESEARCH AND EDUCATION. JOINT SEMINAR. 33RD 2024. (DMSRE33)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2931 Held 9-13 September 2024, Tatranska Strba, Slovakia. Softcover 272(approx) pages 9798331311940

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

#### DOWNHOLE MEASUREMENT AND CONTROL. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2024. (ICDMC 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2901

Held 22-23 August 2024, Beijing, China.

Softcover 455(approx) pages 9798331310356

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$142.00

### ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING AND COMPUTER TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (ICEECT 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2917 Held 27-29 September 2024, Harbin, China. Softcover 268(approx) pages 9798331311810

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

# ELECTRICAL TECHNOLOGY AND AUTOMATIC CONTROL. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2024. (ICETAC 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2896 Held 20-22 September 2024, Chongqing, China. Softcover 514(approx) pages 9798331310301

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$142.00

# ELECTRONIC COMMUNICATION, COMPUTER SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (ECCST 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2906 Held 20-22 September 2024, Shanghai, China. Softcover 203(approx) pages 9798331310394

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

#### ENGINEERING RESEARCH CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 21ST 2024. (EURECA 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2923 Held 24-26 July 2024, Subang Jaya, Malaysia. Softcover 247(approx) pages 9798331311872 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

#### ENVIRONMENT, SUSTAINABILITY ISSUES AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (INCRID 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1414 Held 29-30 August 2024, Semarang, Indonesia. Softcover 718(approx) pages 9798331311483 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$158.00

#### ENVIRONMENTAL AND ENGINEERING GEOPHYSICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 11TH 2024.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2895 Held 26-27 June 2024, Online. Softcover 343(approx) pages 9798331311704 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

#### **ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2024. (ICES2024)**

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1432 Held 23-25 August 2024, Terengganu, Malaysia. Softcover 105(approx) pages 9798331311629 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

#### ENVIRONMENTAL SUSTAINABILITY IN NATURAL RESOURCES MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE, 4TH 2024. (ISCES 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1429 Held 31 October 2024, Online. Softcover 251(approx) pages 9798331311599 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

#### ENVIRONMENTAL TECHNOLOGIES AND ENGINEERING FOR SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE, 3RD 2024.

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1420 Held 17-19 October 2024, Tashkent, Uzbekistan. Softcover 276(approx) pages 9798331310134 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

#### EURO-AMERICAN CONSORTIUM FOR PROMOTING THE APPLICATION OF MATHEMATICS IN TECHNICAL AND NATURAL SCIENCES. CONFERENCE. 16TH 2024.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2910 Held 21-26 June 2024, Albena, Bulgaria. Softcover 415(approx) pages 9798331311759 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$142.00

#### FIRE SAFETY SCIENCE. EUROPEAN SYMPOSIUM. 4TH 2024.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2885 Held 9-11 October 2024, Barcelona, Spain. Softcover 711(approx) pages 9798331310219 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$158.00

#### FLUID MECHANICS CONFERENCE. 26TH 2024.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2899 Held 10-13 September 2024, Warsaw, Poland. Softcover 154(approx) pages 9798331310332 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

#### FOREST AND SOCIETY INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2024. (THE 1ST FSIC 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1430 Held 1 July 2024, Makassar, Indonesia. Softcover 288(approx) pages 9798331311605 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

www.proceedings.com

- 33 -

#### FREQUENCY STANDARDS AND METROLOGY. SYMPOSIUM. 9TH 2023. (9FSM 2023)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2889 Held 16-20 October 2023, Kingscliff, Australia. Softcover 548 pages 9798331310257 Tobar, M. E. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$142.00

#### FRONTIERS IN PURE AND APPLIED PHYSICS, INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE, 2024.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2919 Held 29 February - 2 March 2024, Ri-Bhoi, India. Softcover 448(approx) pages 9798331311834 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$142.00

#### GEOGRAPHY AND EDUCATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (4TH ICGE 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1406 Held 24-25 July 2024, Malang, Indonesia. Softcover 285(approx) pages 9798331310080 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

#### GEOHERITAGE CONFERENCE. REGIONAL. 5TH 2024.

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1424 Held 23-27 September 2024, Makassar, Indonesia. Softcover 411(approx) pages 9798331311551 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$142.00

#### GEOMATICS INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (GEOICON 2024) (2 PARTS)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1418
Held 24 July 2024, Surabaya, Indonesia.
Softcover 1,056(approx) pages 9798331311513
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$179.00

### GEOMECHANICS CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 11TH 2024.

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1427 Held 16-20 September 2024, Golden Sands, Bulgaria.
Softcover 54(approx) pages 9798331310158
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$104.00

#### GEOSCIENCE AND EARTH RESOURCES ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2023.

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1437 Held 9-10 August 2023, Bandung, Indonesia.

Softcover 304(approx) pages 9798331311674

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

### GEOSPATIAL AND REMOTE SENSING. IGRSM INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE AND EXHIBITION. 12TH 2024.

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1412 Held 29-30 April 2024, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. Softcover 479(approx) pages 9798331311476 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$142.00

#### GREEN ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (ICOGEE 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1419 Held 24-25 October 2024, Belitung, Indonesia. Softcover 601(approx) pages 9798331311520

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$158.00

#### **GROUND PENETRATING RADAR. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 20TH 2024.**

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2887 Held 23-27 June 2024, Online. Softcover 346(approx) pages 9798331310233 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

#### HAPP CENTRE: 10TH ANNIVERSARY COMMEMORATIVE VOLUME, 2024, (2 PARTS)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2877 Held 3 June 2024, Oxford, United Kingdom. Softcover 1,076(approx) pages 9798331310172 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$179.00

#### HYDRAULIC MACHINERY AND SYSTEMS. IAHR SYMPOSIUM. 32ND 2024.

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1411
Held 11-14 September 2024, Roorkee, India.
Softcover 692(approx) pages 9798331311469
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$158.00

# INDONESIAN LIMNOLOGY SOCIETY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE AND SCIENTIFIC MEETING. 2ND 2023 (AND THE 4TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON TROPICAL LIMNOLOGY) (SMILS II / ROPLIMNO IV)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1436 Held 6-7 December 2023, Bogor, Indonesia. Softcover 224(approx) pages 9798331311667 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

### INDUSTRIAL ROBOTICS AND ADVANCED MANUFACTURING TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (IRAMT 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2926 Held 27-29 September 2024, Chengdu, China. Softcover 134(approx) pages 9798331311902 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

### INTEGRABLE SYSTEMS AND QUANTUM SYMMETRIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 28TH 2024. (ISQS28)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2912 Held 1-5 July 2024, Prague, Czechia. Softcover 406(approx) pages 9798331311773 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$142.00

### LASER PHYSICS WORKSHOP. ANNUAL INTERNATIONAL. 31ST 2023.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2894 Held 3-7 July 2023, Online. Softcover 201(approx) pages 9798331310295 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

### MARINE AND FISHERIES SYMPOSIUM. INTERNATIONAL. 7TH 2024. (ISMF 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1410
Held 29 June 2024, Makassar, Indonesia.
Softcover 522(approx) pages 9798331310103
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$142.00

### MARITIME SAFETY INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (MASTIC)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1423
Held 25-28 August 2024, Bali, Indonesia.
Softcover 453(approx) pages 9798331311544
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$142.00

### MATERIAL SCIENCE AND ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING. ANNUAL INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 12TH 2024. (MSEE 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2920 Held 8-10 November 2024, Nanjing, China. Softcover 271(approx) pages 9798331311841 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

# MATERIALS ENGINEERING AND INTELLIGENT MANUFACTURING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (CMEIM 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2921 Held 18-20 October 2024, Xiamen, China. Softcover 185(approx) pages 9798331311858 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

### MATERIALS INNOVATION IN ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICMIET-2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2925 Held 22-23 August 2024, Tamil Nadu, India. Softcover 282(approx) pages 9798331311896 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

### MATERIALS, MINERAL, AND POLYMER. INTERNATIONAL POSTGRADUATE CONFERENCE. 5TH 2023.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2907 Held 10-11 October 2023, Nibong Tebal, Malaysia. Softcover 198(approx) pages 9798331311728 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

### MEASUREMENT CONTROL AND INSTRUMENTATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (MCAI 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2897 Held 23-25 August 2024, Guangzhou, China. Softcover 434(approx) pages 9798331310318 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$142.00

# MECHANICAL ENGINEERING AND APPLIED COMPOSITE MATERIALS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2024. (MEACM 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2892 Held 23-25 September 2024, Singapore. Softcover 188(approx) pages 9798331310271 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

### MECHATRONICS, AUTOMATION AND INTELLIGENT CONTROL. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (MAIC 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2902 Held 27-29 September 2024, Chengdu, China. Softcover 421(approx) pages 9798331311711 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$142.00

#### MINING AND ENVIRONMENTAL TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 3RD 2024.

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1422 Held 22-24 August 2024, Mataram, Indonesia. Softcover 214(approx) pages 9798331310141 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

#### NANOMATERIALS. NATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (NCN-2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2886 Held 11-12 July 2024, Tamilnadu, India. Softcover 113(approx) pages 9798331310226 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

#### OFFSHORE ENERGY AND STORAGE SYMPOSIUM. 8TH 2024. (OSES 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2929 Held 10-12 July 2024, New Bedford, MA, USA. Softcover 193(approx) pages 9798331311933 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

### PETROLEUM AND PETROCHEMICAL TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 2024. (IPPTC 2024) (3 PARTS)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2834 Held 25-27 March 2024, Beijing, China. Softcover 2,183(approx) pages 9798331310165 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$216.00

#### PHYSICS AND ITS APPLICATION. INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR. 1ST 2024.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2900 Held 10 August 2024, Online. Softcover 478(approx) pages 9798331310349 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$142.00

#### PHYSICS CONFERENCE IN BOSNIA AND HERZEGOVINA. INTERNATIONAL. 2024.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2930
Held 26-27 September 2024, Sarajevo, Bosnia and Herzegovina.
Softcover 86(approx) pages 9798331310417
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$104.00

#### POLYMER AND COMPOSITE MATERIALS. GLOBAL CONFERENCE. 11TH 2024.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2888 Held 19-22 August 2024, Xi'an, China. Softcover 178(approx) pages 9798331310240 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

#### POWER ELECTRONICS AND ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2918 Held 23-25 August 2024, Zhuhai, China. Softcover 254(approx) pages 9798331311827 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

### POWER SYSTEM AND ENERGY INTERNET. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2903 Held 26-28 July 2024, Fuzhou, China. Softcover 326(approx) pages 9798331310363 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

### POWER SYSTEM ENGINEERING AND SMART GRID. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (PSESG 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2914 Held 16-18 August 2024, Beijing, China Softcover 207(approx) pages 9798331311780 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

### PRECISION MACHINERY AND MANUFACTURING TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2024.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2878 Held 24-26 May 2024, Pingtung, Taiwan. Softcover 330(approx) pages 9798331310189 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

#### RADIO TECHNOLOGY. MALAYSIA-JAPAN WORKSHOP. 2024. (MJWRT 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2922 Held 26-28 August 2024, Penang, Malaysia. Softcover 128(approx) pages 9798331311865 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### RECENT ADVANCEMENT IN PHYSICAL SCIENCES, NATIONAL CONFERENCE, 5TH 2023.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2844 Held 19-20 December 2023, Uttarakhand, India. Softcover 241(approx) pages 9798331311681 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

#### RECENT ADVANCES IN STRUCTURAL DYNAMICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 14TH 2024.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2909
Held 1-3 July 2024, Southampton, United Kingdom.
Softcover 390(approx) pages 9798331311742
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$142.00

#### ROCK MASS CLASSIFICATION CONFERENCE, INTERNATIONAL, 1ST 2024.

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1435 Held 30-31 October 2024, Oslo, Norway. Softcover 115(approx) pages 9798331311650 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

#### SCIENCE, ENGINEERING, AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (ICSET 2024)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2928 Held 10-11 July 2024, Bandung, Indonesia. Softcover 151(approx) pages 9798331311926 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

### SCIENCES, ENVIRONMENT, AND EDUCATION. INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR. 9TH 2024. (9TH ISSEE 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1425 Held 19-20 September 2024, Yogyakarta, Indonesia. Softcover 404(approx) pages 9798331311568 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$142.00

#### SPACE WEATHER AND SATELLITE APPLICATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 2024. (ICESSAT)

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2915 Held 23-25 August 2024, Terengganu, Malaysia. Softcover 124(approx) pages 9798331311797 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

#### SUSTAINABILITY AGRICULTURE AND BIOSYSTEM. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (HYBRID)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1426 Held 1 October 2024, Jasin, Malaysia. Softcover 301(approx) pages 9798331311575 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

#### SUSTAINABILITY, ENERGY AND CITY. CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (CSECITY 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1434 Held 21-22 October 2024, Online.

Softcover 201(approx) pages 9798331311643

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$132.00

#### SUSTAINABLE AGRICULTURE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2024. (ICOSA 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1417
Held 7-8 August 2024, Yogyakarta, Indonesia.
Softcover 421(approx) pages 9798331311506
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$142.00

# SUSTAINABLE APPLIED EARTH AND ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2024. (IN COLLABORATION WITH THE SOCIETY OF SUSTAINABLE APPLIED EARTH AND ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCES AND THE LAKESOURCE PUBLISHING COMPANY)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1428 Held 27-29 August 2024, Lagos, Nigeria.
Softcover 300(approx) pages 9798331311582
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$132.00

# SUSTAINABLE FUTURES: ENVIRONMENTAL, TECHNOLOGICAL, SOCIAL AND ECONOMIC MATTERS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 5TH 2024. (2 PARTS)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1415 Held 21-24 May 2024, Kryvyi Rih, Ukraine. Softcover 1,537(approx) pages 9798331310127 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$179.00

#### SYMMETRIES IN SCIENCE SYMPOSIA. 19TH 2023.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2883 Held 30 July - 4 August 2023, Bregenz, Austria. Softcover 138(approx) pages 9798331310202 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$121.00

#### THERMOPHYSICS. CENTRAL EUROPEAN SYMPOSIUM. 6TH 2024.

Journal of Physics: Conference Series Volume 2911
Held 4-6 September 2024, Miskolctapolca, Hungary.
Softcover 200(approx) pages 9798331311766
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$132.00

# TROPICAL PEATLAND MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR. 2024. SUSTAINABLE LAND MANAGEMENT OF PEATLANDS AND BEYOND FOR NET ZERO, NATURE AND PEOPLE IN SOUTHEAST ASIA (SLMPEAT 2024)

IOP Conference Series: Earth and Environmental Science Volume 1421 Held 23-24 April 2024, Central Kalimantan, Indonesia. Softcover 260(approx) pages 9798331311537 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$132.00

### International Academy, Research, and Industry Association (IARIA):

# ADVANCED ENGINEERING COMPUTING AND APPLICATIONS IN SCIENCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 18TH 2024. (ADVCOMP 2024)

Held 29 September - 3 October 2024, Venice, Italy. Held at NexTech 2024. Softcover 51 pages 9798331306465 Briechle, D. and Peccerillo, B. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$80.00

### ADVANCED GEOGRAPHIC INFORMATION SYSTEMS, APPLICATIONS, AND SERVICES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 16TH 2024. (GEOPROCESSING 2024)

Held 26-30 May 2024, Barcelona, Spain. Held at DigitalWorld 2024. Softcover 22 pages 9798331306359 Gal, O. and Tilley, R. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$50.00

### ADVANCES AND TRENDS IN SOFTWARE ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 10TH 2024. (SOFTENG 2024)

Held 26-30 May 2024, Barcelona, Spain. Held at NexComm 2024. Softcover 23 pages 9798331306328 Dohi, T. and Lavazza, L. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$50.00

### ADVANCES IN COMPUTER-HUMAN INTERACTIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 17TH 2024. (ACHI 2024)

Held 26-30 May 2024, Barcelona, Spain. Held at DigitalWorld 2024. Softcover 213 pages 9798331306342 Stigberg, S. and Karlsen, J. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$110.00

# ADVANCES IN HUMAN-ORIENTED AND PERSONALIZED MECHANISMS, TECHNOLOGIES, AND SERVICES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 17TH 2024. (CENTRIC 2024)

Held 29 September - 3 October 2024, Venice, Italy. Held at SoftNet 2024. Softcover 50 pages 9798331306540 Bohm, S. and Berntzen, L. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$80.00

#### ADVANCES IN MULTIMEDIA, INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE, 16TH 2024, (MMEDIA 2024)

Held 26-30 May 2024, Barcelona, Spain. Held at NexComm 2024. Softcover 5 pages 9798331306298 Ruckemann, C.-P. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$40.00

### ADVANCES IN SATELLITE AND SPACE COMMUNICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 16TH 2024. (SPACOMM 2024)

Held 26-20 May 2024, Barcelona, Spain. Held at NexComm 2024. Softcover 20 pages 9798331306267 Michler, O. and Kortas, N. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$50.00

### ADVANCES IN SEMANTIC PROCESSING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 18TH 2024. (SEMAPRO 2024)

Held 29 September - 3 October 2024, Venice, Italy. Held at NexTech 2024. Softcover 13 pages 9798331306472 Ohnishi, S.-I. and Jimenez, J. M. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$40.00

### ADVANCES IN SENSORS, ACTUATORS, METERING AND SENSING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2024. (ALLSENSORS 2024)

Held 26-30 May 2024, Barcelona, Spain. Held at DigitalWorld 2024. Softcover 51 pages 9798331306397 Cruvinel, P. E. and Compte, S. S. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$80.00

### ADVANCES IN SYSTEM MODELING AND SIMULATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 16TH 2024. (SIMUL 2024)

Held 29 September - 3 October 2024, Venice, Italy. Held at SoftNet 2024. Softcover 63 pages 9798331306564 Simon, C. and Innocenti, E. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$80.00

# ADVANCES IN SYSTEM TESTING AND VALIDATION LIFECYCLE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 16TH 2024. (VALID 2024)

Held 29 September - 3 October 2024, Venice, Italy. Held at SoftNet 2024. Softcover 21 pages 9798331306557 Van Rooyen, J. and Lavazza, L. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$50.00

#### ADVANCES ON SOCIETAL DIGITAL TRANSFORMATION. 2024. (DIGITAL 2024)

Held 30 June - 4 July 2024, Porto, Portugal. Held at DigiTech 2024. Softcover 10 pages 9798331306427 Teixeira, J. M. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$40.00

#### AI-BASED SYSTEMS AND SERVICES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2024. (AISYS 2024)

Held 29 September - 3 October 2024, Venice, Italy. Held at SoftNet 2024.

Softcover 63 pages 9798331306595 Buchmann, E. and Hoppe, D.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$80.00

### AMBIENT COMPUTING, APPLICATIONS, SERVICES AND TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 14TH 2024. (AMBIENT 2024)

Held 29 September - 3 October 2024, Venice, Italy. Held at NexTech 2024.

Softcover 11 pages 9798331306489 Tanaka, H. and Boronat, L. P.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$40.00

### ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND IMMERSIVE VIRTUAL REALITY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2024. (AIVR 2024)

Held 14-18 April 2024, Venice, Italy. Held at ComputationWorld 2024.

Softcover 44 pages 9798331306243 Dinet, J. and Mailloux, A.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$80.00

### BIG DATA, SMALL DATA, LINKED DATA AND OPEN DATA. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 10TH 2024. (ALLDATA 2024)

Held 26-30 May 2024, Barcelona, Spain. Held at NexComm 2024.

Softcover 6 pages 9798331306311 Ruckemann, C.-P.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$40.00

### BUSINESS INTELLIGENCE AND TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 14TH 2024. (BUSTECH 2024)

Held 14-18 April 2024, Venice, Italy. Held at ComputationWorld 2024.

Softcover 12 pages 9798331306236 Lorenz, P.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$40.00

### COMMUNICATION THEORY, RELIABILITY, AND QUALITY OF SERVICE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 17TH 2024. (CTRQ 2024)

Held 26-30 May 2024, Barcelona, Spain. Held at NexComm 2024.

Softcover 11 pages 9798331306304 Lorenz, P.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$40.00

### COMMUNICATIONS, COMPUTATION, NETWORKS AND TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2024. (INNOV 2024)

Held 29 September - 3 October 2024, Venice, Italy. Held at SoftNet 2024.

Softcover 7 pages 9798331306588 Sehring, H.-W. and Borcoci, E.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$40.00

### COMPUTATIONAL LOGICS, ALGEBRAS, PROGRAMMING, TOOLS AND BENCHMARKING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 15TH 2024. (COMPUTATION TOOLS 2024)

Held 14-18 April 2024, Venice, Italy. Held at ComputationWorld 2024.

Softcover 11 pages 9798331306229 Ruckemann, C.-P.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$40.00

#### CYBER-TECHNOLOGIES AND CYBER-SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2024. (CYBER 2024)

Held 29 September - 3 October 2024, Venice, Italy. Held at NexTech 2024.

Softcover 44 pages 9798331306526 Gasiba, T. and Sipper, J.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$80.00

### DATA ANALYTICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2024. (DATA ANALYTICS 2024)

Held 29 September - 3 October 2024, Venice, Italy. Held at NexTech 2024.

Softcover 16 pages 9798331306502 Haas, T. and Leung, C.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$40.00

#### DIGITAL SOCIETY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 18TH 2024. (ICDS 2024)

Held 26-30 May 2024, Barcelona, Spain. Held at DigitalWorld 2024. Softcover 45 pages 9798331306335 Levina, O. and Berntzen, L. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$80.00

#### DIGITAL TELECOMMUNICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 19TH 2024. (ICDT 2024)

Held 26-30 May 2024, Barcelona, Spain. Held at NexComm 2024. Softcover 5 pages 9798331306250 Krstic, D. and McClellan, S. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$40.00

### EHEALTH, TELEMEDICINE, AND SOCIAL MEDICINE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 16TH 2024. (ETELEMED 2024)

Held 26-30 May 2024, Barcelona, Spain. Held at DigitalWorld 2024. Softcover 62 pages 9798331306366 Herasevich, V. and Mauri, J. L. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$80.00

### EMERGING NETWORKS AND SYSTEMS INTELLIGENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 16TH 2024. (EMERGING 2024)

Held 29 September - 3 October 2024, Venice, Italy. Held at NexTech 2024. Softcover 5 pages 9798331306496 Jantti, M. and Mir, N. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$40.00

### FRONTIERS IN SCIENCE, TECHNOLOGY, SERVICES, AND APPLICATIONS. IARIA ANNUAL CONGRESS. 2024. (IARIA CONGRESS 2024)

Held 30 June - 4 July 2024, Porto, Portugal. Softcover 203 pages 9798331306410 Pham, T. T. and Nwokoro, E. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$110.00

### GENERATIVE PRE-TRAINED MODELS AND BEYOND. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2024. (GPTMB 2024)

Held 30 June - 4 July 2024, Porto, Portugal. Held at DigiTech 2024. Softcover 44 pages 9798331306441 Bohm, S. and Hong, T.-P. et al. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$80.00

#### GLOBAL HEALTH CHALLENGES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2024. (GLOBAL HEALTH 2024)

Held 29 September - 3 October 2024, Venice, Italy. Held at NexTech 2024. Softcover 18 pages 9798331306519 Uchida, Y. and Pai, F. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$50.00

### INFORMATION, PROCESS, AND KNOWLEDGE MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 16TH 2024. (EKNOW 2024)

Held 26-30 May 2024, Barcelona, Spain. Held at DigitalWorld 2024. Softcover 36 pages 9798331306380 Gauch, S. and Aitouche, S. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$80.00

### IOT-AI. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2024. (IOTAI 2024)

Held 30 June - 4 July 2024, Porto, Portugal. Held at DigiTech 2024. Softcover 18 pages 9798331306434 Kambayashi, Y. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$40.00

# MOBILE UBIQUITOUS COMPUTING, SYSTEMS, SERVICES AND TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 18TH 2024. (UBICOMM 2024)

Held 29 September - 4 October 2024, Venice, Italy. Held at NexTech 2024. Softcover 41 pages 9798331306458 Mauri, J. L. and Borcoci, E. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$80.00

#### MOBILE, HYBRID, AND ON-LINE LEARNING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 16TH 2024. (ELML 2024)

Held 26-30 April 2024, Venice, Italy. Held at DigitalWorld 2024.

Softcover 21 pages 9798331306373 Herasevich, V. and Mauri, J. L.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$50.00

#### NETWORKS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 23RD 2024. (ICN 2024)

Held 26-30 May 2024, Barcelona, Spain. Held at NexComm 2024.

Softcover 40 pages 9798331306274 Mori, S. and Lee, J.-S.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$80.00

### PERVASIVE PATTERNS AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 16TH 2024. (PATTERNS 2024)

Held 14-18 April 2024, Venice, Italy. Held at ComputationWorld 2024.

Softcover 31 pages 9798331306212 Haerens, G. and Mannaert, H.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$65.00

### SOCIAL MEDIA TECHNOLOGIES, COMMUNICATION, AND INFORMATICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 14TH 2024. (SOTICS 2024)

Held 29 September - 3 October 2024, Venice, Italy. Held at SoftNet 2024.

Softcover 22 pages 9798331306571 Berntzen, L. and Chukwuere, J.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$50.00

#### SOFTWARE ENGINEERING ADVANCES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 19TH 2024. (ICSEA 2024)

Held 29 September - 3 October 2024, Venice, Italy. Held at SoftNet 2024.

Softcover 48 pages 9798331306533 Gasiba, T. and Slipper, J.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$80.00

#### SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 19TH 2024. (ICONS 2024)

Held 26-30 May 2024, Barcelona, Spain. Held at NexComm 2024.

Softcover 12 pages 9798331306281 Knieke, C. and Borcoci, E.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$40.00

# UNIVERSAL ACCESSIBILITY IN THE INTERNET OF THINGS AND SMART ENVIRONMENTS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2024. (SMART ACCESSIBILITY 2024)

Held 26-30 May 2024, Barcelona, Spain. Held at DigitalWorld 2024.

Softcover 14 pages 9798331306403 Mahrin, M. M. and Boronat, L. P.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$40.00

#### International Astronautical Federation (IAF):

#### CLIMATE CHANGE. IAF GLOBAL SPACE CONFERENCE. 2023. (GLOC 2023) (2 VOLS)

Held 23-25 May 2023, Oslo, Norway.

Softcover 1,098(approx) pages 9798331311322

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

### International Computer Music Association (ICMA):

#### COMPUTER MUSIC CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 49TH 2024. (ICMC 2024) SOUND IN MOTION

Held 7-13 July 2024, Seoul, South Korea.

Softcover 314 pages 9798331311315 Kye, H. S. and Dudas, R.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$120.00

#### International Group for Lean Construction (IGLC):

# INTERNATIONAL GROUP FOR LEAN CONSTRUCTION. ANNUAL CONFERENCE. 31ST 2023. (IGLC31) (3 VOLS) INTEGRATION AND DEVELOPMENT MODEL FOR SUPPLIER RELATIONSHIP MANAGEMENT IN CONSTRUCTION

Held 26 June - 2 July 2023, Lille, France. Softcover 1,790(approx) pages 9798331310509

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$275.00

### INTERNATIONAL GROUP FOR LEAN CONSTRUCTION. ANNUAL CONFERENCE. 32ND 2024. (IGLC32) (2 VOLS) LEAN CONSTRUCTION FOR INNOVATION: A SYSTEMATIC REVIEW OF IGLC PROCEEDINGS

Held 3-5 July 2024, Auckland, New Zealand. Softcover 1,340(approx) pages 9798331310516 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

### International Multidisciplinary Scientific GeoConferences (SGEM):

### MULTIDISCIPLINARY SCIENTIFIC GEO-CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 24TH 2024. ECOLOGY, ECONOMICS. EDUCATION AND LEGISLATION

SGEM International Multidisciplinary Scientific GeoConference Volume 24, Issue 5.1

Held 1-7 July 2024, Albena, Bulgaria.

Softcover 820(approx) pages 9798331309954

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$175.00

### MULTIDISCIPLINARY SCIENTIFIC GEO-CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 24TH 2024. ENERGY AND CLEAN TECHNOLOGIES

SGEM International Multidisciplinary Scientific GeoConference Volume 24, Issue 4.1

Held 1-7 July 2024, Albena, Bulgaria.

Softcover 496(approx) pages 9798331309947

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$130.00

# MULTIDISCIPLINARY SCIENTIFIC GEO-CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 24TH 2024. INFORMATICS, GEOINFORMATICS AND REMOTE SENSING (BOOK NO. 2.1)

SGEM International Multidisciplinary Scientific GeoConference Volume 24, Issue 2.1

Held 1-7 July 2024, Albena, Bulgaria.

Softcover 344(approx) pages 9798331309923

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$110.00

# MULTIDISCIPLINARY SCIENTIFIC GEO-CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 24TH 2024. NANO, BIO, GREEN & SPACE - TECHNOLOGIES FOR A SUSTAINABLE FUTURE

SGEM International Multidisciplinary Scientific GeoConference Volume 24, Issue 6.1

Held 1-7 July 2024, Albena, Bulgaria.

Softcover 496(approx) pages 9798331309961

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$130.00

# MULTIDISCIPLINARY SCIENTIFIC GEO-CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 24TH 2024. SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGIES IN GEOLOGY, EXPLORATION AND MINING (BOOK NO. 1.1)

SGEM International Multidisciplinary Scientific GeoConference Volume 24, Issue 1.1

Held 1-7 July 2024, Albena, Bulgaria.

Softcover 702(approx) pages 9798331309916

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$170.00

### MULTIDISCIPLINARY SCIENTIFIC GEO-CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 24TH 2024. WATER RESOURCES. FOREST, MARINE AND OCEAN ECOSYSTEMS (BOOK NO. 3.1)

SGEM International Multidisciplinary Scientific GeoConference Volume 24, Issue 3.1

Held 1-7 July 2024, Albena, Bulgaria.

Softcover 446(approx) pages 9798331309930

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$130.00

#### **RILEM Publications:**

#### LIME-BASED MATERIALS FOR REPAIRING HISTORIC STRUCTURES. WORKSHOP. 2022.

RILEM Proceedings Pro 136
Held 3-4 February 2022, Thessaloniki, Greece.
Softcover 327 pages 9781713899129 Papayianni, I. and Valek, J.
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$110.00

#### Royal Military Academy (Belgium):

#### PERSONAL ARMOUR SYSTEMS SYMPOSIUM. 2020. PERSONAL ARMOUR

Held 11-15 October 2021, Copenhagen, Denmark. Postponed from 2020. Softcover 525 pages 9798331312039 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$130.00

### Rubber Division - American Chemical Society (ACS):

#### RUBBER DIVISION, AMERICAN CHEMICAL SOCIETY. FALL TECHNICAL MEETING. 2024.

Held 10-12 September 2024, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania, USA. Softcover 691 pages 9798331310035 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$800.00

#### RUBBER DIVISION, AMERICAN CHEMICAL SOCIETY. FALL TECHNICAL MEETING. 2024. (PDF)

Held 10-12 September 2024, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania, USA. Pdf-Book-DI 691 pages 9798331310028 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$800.00

### **Sage Publications:**

#### TRANSPORTATION RESEARCH RECORD. VOLUME 2678, ISSUE #7 (JULY 2024) (2 PARTS)

Volume 2678, Issue 7 Softcover 1,127 pages 9798331301453 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$305.00

#### TRANSPORTATION RESEARCH RECORD. VOLUME 2678, ISSUE #8 (AUGUST 2024)

Volume 2678, Issue 8
Softcover 1,144 pages 9798331303631
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$305.00

#### TRANSPORTATION RESEARCH RECORD. VOLUME 2678, ISSUE #9 (SEPTEMBER 2024)

Volume 2678, Issue 9
Softcover 895 pages 9798331303648
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$305.00

### **Schloss Dagstuhl:**

#### ALGORITHMS AND COMPUTATION. INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM. 35TH 2024. (ISAAC 2024)

Leibniz International Proceedings in Informatics Volume 322
Held 8-11 December 2024, Sydney, Australia.
Softcover 958(approx) pages 9798331311292 Mestre, J. and Wirth, A. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$175.00

### FOUNDATIONS OF SOFTWARE TECHNOLOGY AND THEORETICAL COMPUTER SCIENCE. IARCS ANNUAL CONFERENCE. 44TH 2024. (FSTTCS 2024)

Leibniz International Proceedings in Informatics Volume 323
Held 16-18 December 2024, Gandhinagar, India.
Softcover 672(approx) pages 9798331311308 Barman, S. and Lasota, S. Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$170.00

#### LANGUAGES, APPLICATIONS AND TECHNOLOGIES. SYMPOSIUM. 13TH 2024. (SLATE 2024)

Open Access Series in Informatics Volume 120

Held 4-5 July 2024, Agueda, Portugal.

Softcover 188(approx) pages 9798331309503 Rodrigues, M. and Leal, J. P. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$95.00

#### PARAMETERIZED AND EXACT COMPUTATION, INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM, 19TH 2024, (IPEC 2024)

Leibniz International Proceedings in Informatics Volume 321

Held 4-6 September 2024, Egham, UK.

Softcover 516(approx) pages 9798331311285 Bonnet, E. and Rzazewski, P.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$130.00

### PRINCIPLES OF DIAGNOSIS AND RESILIENT SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 35TH 2024. (DX 2024)

Open Access Series in Informatics Volume 125

Held 4-7 November 2024, Vienna, Austria.

Softcover 536(approx) pages 9798331309510 Pill, I. and Natan, A. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$130.00

#### Science and Technology Publications, LDA (SciTePress):

### AGENTS AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 16TH 2024. (ICAART 2024) VOLUME 3 (2 PARTS)

Held 24-26 February 2024, Rome, Italy. Volume 3.

Softcover 1,443 pages 9781713897491 Rocha, A. P. and Steels, L. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

### BIOMEDICAL ENGINEERING SYSTEMS AND TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL JOINT CONFERENCE. 17TH 2024. (BIOSTEC 2024) VOLUME 1: BIOSIGNALS, BIODEVICES, BIOINFORMATICS, BIOIMAGING

Held 21-23 February 2024, Rome, Italy. Volume 1: BIOSIGNALS, BIODEVICES, BIOINFORMATICS,

**BIOIMAGING** 

Softcover 875 pages 9781713897453 Guarino, M. P. and Hotta, K. et al.

Curran Associates. Inc. (2025)

List Price \$175.00

# BIOMEDICAL ENGINEERING SYSTEMS AND TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL JOINT CONFERENCE. 17TH 2024. (BIOSTEC 2024) VOLUME 2: HEALTHINF

Held 21-23 February 2024, Rome, Italy. Volume 2: HEALTHINF.

Softcover 903 pages 9781713897460 Schlieter, H. and Fred, A. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$175.00

### CLOUD COMPUTING AND SERVICES SCIENCE. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 14TH 2024. (CLOSER 2024)

Held 2-4 May 2024, Angers, France.

Softcover 387 pages 9798331310844 Van Steen, M. and Pahl, C.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$130.00

# COMPLEXITY, FUTURE INFORMATION SYSTEMS AND RISK. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2024. (COMPLEXIS 2024)

Held 28-29 April 2024, Angers, France.

Softcover 137 pages 9798331310851 Emrouznejad, A. and Fortuna, L. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$95.00

#### COMPUTATIONAL INTELLIGENCE. INTERNATIONAL JOINT CONFERENCE. 16TH 2024. (IJCCI 2024)

Held 20-22 November 2024, Porto, Portugal.

Softcover 638 pages 9798331310929 Marcelloni, F. and Madani, K. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$170.00

### COMPUTER SUPPORTED EDUCATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 16TH 2024. (CSEDU 2024) VOLUME

Held 2-4 May 2024, Angers, France. Volume 1.

Softcover 846 pages 9798331310820 Poquet, O. and Ortega-Arranz, A. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$175.00

### COMPUTER SUPPORTED EDUCATION. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 16TH 2024. (CSEDU 2024) VOLUME 2

Held 2-4 May 2024, Angers, France. Volume 2.

Softcover 702 pages 9798331310837 Poquet, O. and Ortega-Arranz, A. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$170.00

# COMPUTER VISION, IMAGING AND COMPUTER GRAPHICS THEORY AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL JOINT CONFERENCE. 19TH 2024. (VOLUME 1)

Held 27-29 February 2024, Rome, Italy. Volume 1: GRAPP, HUCAPP, IVAPP.

Softcover 760 pages 9781713897552 Bashford-Rogers, T. and Meneveaux, D. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$170.00

# COMPUTER VISION, IMAGING AND COMPUTER GRAPHICS THEORY AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL JOINT CONFERENCE. 19TH 2024. (VOLUME 2)

Held 27-29 February 2024, Rome, Italy. Volume 2: VISAPP.

Softcover 879 pages 9781713897569 Radeva, P. and Furnari, A. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$175.00

# COMPUTER VISION, IMAGING AND COMPUTER GRAPHICS THEORY AND APPLICATIONS. INTERNATIONAL JOINT CONFERENCE. 19TH 2024. (VOLUME 3)

Held 27-29 February 2024, Rome, Italy. Volume 3: VISAPP.

Softcover 836 pages 9781713897576 Radeva, P. and Furnari, A. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$175.00

### ENTERPRISE INFORMATION SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 26TH 2024. (ICEIS 2024) VOLUME 1 (2 PARTS)

Held 28-30 April 2024, Angers, France. Volume 1.

Softcover 1,012 pages 9798331311018 Filipe, J. and Smialek, M. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

### ENTERPRISE INFORMATION SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 26TH 2024. (ICEIS 2024) VOLUME 2

Held 28-30 April 2024, Angers, France. Volume 2.

Softcover 776 pages 9798331311025 Filipe, J. and Smialek, M. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$170.00

# EVALUATION OF NOVEL APPROACHES TO SOFTWARE ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 19TH 2024. (ENASE 2024)

Held 28-29 April 2024, Angers, France.

Softcover 794 pages 9798331310868 Kaindl, H. and Mannion, M. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$175.00

# EXPLAINABLE AI FOR NEURAL AND SYMBOLIC METHODS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 1ST 2024. (EXPLAINS 2024)

Held 20-22 November 2024, Porto, Portugal.

Softcover 155 pages 9798331310875 Marcelloni, F. and Madani, K. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$95.00

#### FINANCE, ECONOMICS, MANAGEMENT AND IT BUSINESS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 6TH 2024. (FEMIB 2024)

Held 28-29 April 2024, Angers, France.

Softcover 135 pages 9798331310882 Arami, M. and Baudlier, P. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$95.00

#### GEOGRAPHICAL INFORMATION SYSTEMS THEORY, APPLICATIONS AND MANAGEMENT, 10TH 2024. (GISTAM 2024)

Held 2-4 May 2024, Angers, France.

Softcover 219 pages 9798331310899 Grueau, C. and Rodrigues, A. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$110.00

#### IMAGE PROCESSING AND VISION ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 4TH 2024. (IMPROVE 2024)

Held 2-4 May 2024, Angers, France.

Softcover 115 pages 9798331310936 Distante, C. and Imai, F. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$95.00

#### INFORMATICS IN CONTROL, AUTOMATION AND ROBOTICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 21ST 2024. (ICINCO 2024) (VOLUME 1)

Held 18-20 November 2024, Porto, Portugal. Volume 1. Softcover 726 pages 9798331311032

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$170.00

#### INFORMATICS IN CONTROL, AUTOMATION AND ROBOTICS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 21ST 2024. (ICINCO 2024) (VOLUME 2)

Held 18-20 November 2024, Porto, Portugal. Volume 2.

Softcover 424 pages 9798331311049 Gini, G. and Precup, R.-E. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$130.00

#### INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGY AGEING WELL AND E-HEALTH. INTERNATIONAL **CONFERENCE. 10TH 2024. (ICT4AWE 2024)**

Held 28-30 April 2024, Angers, France.

Softcover 305 pages 9798331310912 Mulvenna, M. and Perez, M. L. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$110.00

#### INFORMATION SYSTEMS SECURITY AND PRIVACY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 10TH 2024. (ICISSP 2024)

Held 26-28 February 2024, Rome, Italy.

Softcover 916 pages 9781713897507 Lenzini, G. and Mori, P. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$175.00

#### INTERNET OF THINGS, BIG DATA AND SECURITY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 9TH 2024. (IOTBDS 2024)

Held 28-30 April 2024, Angers, France.

Softcover 371 pages 9798331310943 Kobusinska, A. and Jacobsson, A. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$110.00

#### KNOWLEDGE DISCOVERY, KNOWLEDGE ENGINEERING AND KNOWLEDGE MANAGEMENT.

#### INTERNATIONAL JOINT CONFERENCE. 16TH 2024. (IC3K 2024) VOLUME 1: KDIR

Held 17-19 November 2024, Porto, Portugal. Volume 1: KDIR.

Softcover 534 pages 9798331310981 Fred, A. and Coenen, F. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$130.00

# KNOWLEDGE DISCOVERY, KNOWLEDGE ENGINEERING AND KNOWLEDGE MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL JOINT CONFERENCE. 16TH 2024. (IC3K 2024) VOLUME 2: KEOD

Held 17-19 November 2024, Porto, Portugal. Volume 2: KEOD.

Softcover 295 pages 9798331310998 Aveiro, D. and Poggi, A. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$110.00

# KNOWLEDGE DISCOVERY, KNOWLEDGE ENGINEERING AND KNOWLEDGE MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL JOINT CONFERENCE. 16TH 2024. (IC3K 2024) VOLUME 3: KMIS

Held 17-19 November 2024, Porto, Portugal. Volume 3: KMIS.

Softcover 381 pages 9798331311001 Greenwald, L. and Masciari, E. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$110.00

# PATTERN RECOGNITION APPLICATIONS AND METHODS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2024. (ICPRAM 2024) (2 PARTS)

Held 24-26 February 2024, Rome, Italy.

Softcover 1,000 pages 9781713897521 Castrillon-Santana, M. and De Marsico, M. et al

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$195.00

#### SECURITY AND CRYPTOGRAPHY, INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE, 21ST 2024, (SECRYPT 2024)

Held 8-10 July 2024, Dijon, France.

Softcover 889 pages 9798331305512 De Capitani di Vimercati, S. and Samarati, P.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$175.00

### SMART CITIES AND GREEN ICT SYSTEMS. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 13TH 2024. (SMARTGREENS 2024)

Held 2-4 May 2024, Angers, France.

Softcover 97 pages 9798331310950 Petrakopoulou-Robinson, F. and Calise, F. et al

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$95.00

### SPORT SCIENCES RESEARCH AND TECHNOLOGY SUPPORT. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 12TH 2024. (ICSPORTS 2024)

Held 21-22 November 2024, Porto, Portugal.

Softcover 298 pages 9798331310905 Capelli, C. and Aliverti, A. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$110.00

### VEHICLE TECHNOLOGY AND INTELLIGENT TRANSPORT SYSTEMS. 10TH 2024. (VEHITS 2024)

Held 2-4 May 2024, Angers, France.

Softcover 532 pages 9798331310967 Vinel, A. and Berns, K. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$130.00

### WEB INFORMATION SYSTEMS AND TECHNOLOGIES. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 20TH 2024. (WEBIST 2024)

Held 17-19 November 2024, Porto, Portugal.

Softcover 468 pages 9798331310974 Penalvo, F. G. and Aberer, K. et al.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$130.00

### **Society for Industrial and Applied Mathematics (SIAM):**

### ALGORITHM ENGINEERING AND EXPERIMENTS. SIAM SYMPOSIUM. 2025. (ALENEX25)

Held 12-13 January 2025, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA.

Softcover 220 pages 9798331311995

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$130.00

#### DISCRETE ALGORITHMS. ANNUAL ACM-SIAM SYMPOSIUM. 2025. (SODA25) (8 VOLS)

Held 12-15 January 2025, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA.

Softcover 5,615 pages 9798331312008

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$595.00

#### SIMPLICITY IN ALGORITHMS. SIAM SYMPOSIUM. 2025. (SOSA25)

Held 13-15 January 2025, New Orleans, Louisiana, USA. Softcover 584(approx) pages 9798331312015 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$130.00

### **Society of Petroleum Engineers (SPE):**

#### CARBON, CAPTURE, UTILIZATION, AND STORAGE CONFERENCE AND EXHIBITION. SPE/AAPG/SEG. 2024.

Held 11-13 March 2024, Houston, Texas, USA. Softcover 434 pages 9781713895251 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$175.00

#### , . . . . .

### ENERGY CONFERENCE AND EXHIBITION. SPE EUROPE. 2024. (3 VOLS)

Held 26-28 June 2024, Turin, Italy. Softcover 1,880 pages 9781713899945 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$295.00

#### GAS AND OIL TECHNOLOGY SHOWCASE AND CONFERENCE. 2024. (GOTECH 2024) (4 VOLS)

Held 7-9 May 2024, Dubai, UAE. Softcover 2,743 pages 9781713897675 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$375.00

### PETROLEUM TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE. INTERNATIONAL. 2024. (10 VOLS)

Held 12-14 February 2024, Dhahran, Saudi Arabia. Softcover 7,206 pages 9781713896852 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$790.00

#### SPE SYMPOSIUM COMPILATION. 2023.

Held 19 December 2023, Online. Softcover 233 pages 9781713887256 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$150.00

### SPE WESTERN REGIONAL MEETING. 2024. (2 VOLS)

Held 16-18 April 2024, Palo Alto, California, USA. Softcover 1,092 pages 9781713897057 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$225.00

#### THERMAL WELL INTEGRITY AND PRODUCTION SYMPOSIUM. SPE. 2023.

Held 27-30 November 2023, Banff, Canada. Softcover 61 pages 9781713887249 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$95.00

### UNCONVENTIONAL RESOURCES TECHNOLOGY CONFERENCE. SPE/AAPG/SEG LATIN AMERICA. 2023. (2 VOLS)

Held 4-6 December 2023, Buenos Aires, Argentina. Softcover 1,070 pages 9781713891918 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$225.00

#### WATER LIFECYCLE MANAGEMENT CONFERENCE AND EXHIBITION. SPE. 2024. (2 VOLS)

Held 5-7 March 2024, Abu Dhabi, UAE. Softcover 1,034 pages 9781713895268 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$225.00

#### WELL INTEGRITY MANAGEMENT. SPE SYMPOSIUM. 2024.

Held 21-22 May 2024, Al-Khobar, Saudi Arabia. Softcover 362 pages 9781713898603 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$175.00

### Southern African Institute for Industrial Engineering (SAIIE):

#### SOUTHERN AFRICAN INSTITUTE FOR INDUSTRIAL ENGINEERING CONFERENCE. ANNUAL. 34TH 2024. (SAIIE34) (2 VOLS)

Held 14-16 October 2024, Vanderbijl Park, South Africa. Softcover 1,474 pages 9798331311162

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$175.00

#### **SPIE - International Society for Optics and Photonics:**

#### ADVANCED LASER PROCESSING AND MANUFACTURING VIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13234

Held 12-14 October 2024, Nantong, Jiangsu, China. At SPIE/COS Photonics Asia.

Softcover 222 pages 9781510681965 Hong, Minghui

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### ADVANCED LASERS, HIGH-POWER LASERS, AND APPLICATIONS XV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13232

Held 12-14 October 2024, Nantong, Jiangsu, China. At SPIE/COS Photonics Asia.

Softcover 160 pages 9781510681927 Jiang, Shibin

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

#### ADVANCED MATERIALS, BIOMATERIALS, AND MANUFACTURING TECHNOLOGIES FOR SECURITY AND **DEFENCE II**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13205

Held 18-19 September 2024, Edinburgh, United Kingdom. At Security + Defence. Softcover 56 pages 9781510681187 Andraud, Chantal

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$83.00

#### ADVANCED OPTICAL MANUFACTURING TECHNOLOGIES AND APPLICATIONS 2024; AND FOURTH INTERNATIONAL FORUM OF YOUNG SCIENTISTS ON ADVANCED OPTICAL MANUFACTURING (AOMTA AND YSAOM 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13280

Held 5-7 July 2024, Xi'an, China.

Softcover 448 pages 9781510683020 Liu, Yan

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$138.00

#### ADVANCED SENSOR SYSTEMS AND APPLICATIONS XIV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13243

Held 13-15 October 2024, Nantong, Jiangsu, China. At SPIE/COS Photonics Asia.

Softcover 188 pages 9781510682146 Yang, Minghong

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

### ADVANCES IN X-RAY/EUV OPTICS AND COMPONENTS XIX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13150

Held 19-20 August 2024, San Diego, California, USA. At Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 124 pages 9781510679603 Morawe, Christian

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

#### **AOPC 2024: AI IN OPTICS AND PHOTONICS**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13502

Held 23-26 July 2024, Beijing, China. At Applied Optics and Photonics China 2024 (AOPC2024).

Softcover 260 pages 9781510687936 Liu, Yan

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### **AOPC 2024: ASTRONOMICAL TECHNOLOGIES AND INSTRUMENTATION**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13505

Held 23-26 July 2024, Beijing, China. At Applied Optics and Photonics China 2024 (AOPC2024).

Softcover 76 pages 9781510687998 Liu, Yan

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$83.00

#### AOPC 2024: ATMOSPHERIC AND ENVIRONMENTAL OPTICS

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13504

Held 23-26 July 2024, Beijing, China. At Applied Optics and Photonics China 2024 (AOPC2024).

Softcover 82 pages 9781510687974 Liu, Yan

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$83.00

#### **AOPC 2024: BIOMEDICAL OPTICS**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13503

Held 23-26 July 2024, Beijing, China. At Applied Optics and Photonics China 2024 (AOPC2024).

Softcover 80 pages 9781510687950 Liu, Yan

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$83.00

#### AOPC 2024: COMPUTATIONAL IMAGING TECHNOLOGY

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13501

Held 23-26 July 2024, Beijing, China. At Applied Optics and Photonics China 2024 (AOPC2024).

Softcover 126 pages 9781510687912 Liu, Yan

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

#### **AOPC 2024: INFRARED TECHNOLOGY AND APPLICATIONS**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13493

Held 23-26 July 2024, Beijing, China. At Applied Optics and Photonics China 2024 (AOPC2024).

Softcover 144 pages 9781510687752 Liu, Yan

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

#### **AOPC 2024: LASER TECHNOLOGY AND APPLICATIONS**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13492

Held 23-26 July 2024, Beijing, China. At Applied Optics and Photonics China 2024 (AOPC2024).

Softcover 478 pages 9781510687738 Liu, Yan

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$138.00

#### **AOPC 2024: MICRO-NANO OPTICS**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13500

Held 23-26 July 2024, Beijing, China. At Applied Optics and Photonics China 2024 (AOPC2024).

Softcover 76 pages 9781510687899 Liu, Yan

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$83.00

#### **AOPC 2024: OPTICAL DESIGN AND MANUFACTURING**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13497

Held 23-26 July 2024, Beijing, China. At Applied Optics and Photonics China 2024 (AOPC2024).

Softcover 156 pages 9781510687837 Liu, Yan

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

#### **AOPC 2024: OPTICAL DEVICES AND INTEGRATION**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13499

Held 23-26 July 2024, Beijing, China. At Applied Optics and Photonics China 2024 (AOPC2024).

Softcover 230 pages 9781510687875 Liu, Yan

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### AOPC 2024: OPTICAL SENSING, IMAGING TECHNOLOGY, AND APPLICATIONS

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13496

Held 23-26 July 2024, Beijing, China. At Applied Optics and Photonics China 2024 (AOPC2024).

Softcover 496 pages 9781510687813 Liu, Yan

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$138.00

#### AOPC 2024: OPTICAL SPECTROSCOPY AND APPLICATIONS

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13494

Held 23-26 July 2024, Beijing, China. At Applied Optics and Photonics China 2024 (AOPC2024).

Softcover 84 pages 9781510687776 Liu, Yan

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$83.00

#### **AOPC 2024: OPTOELECTRONICS TESTING AND MEASUREMENT**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13498

Held 23-26 July 2024, Beijing, China. At Applied Optics and Photonics China 2024 (AOPC2024).

Softcover 106 pages 9781510687851 Liu, Yan

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

#### **AOPC 2024: TERAHERTZ TECHNOLOGY AND APPLICATIONS**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13495

Held 23-26 July 2024, Beijing, China. At Applied Optics and Photonics China 2024 (AOPC2024).

Softcover 142 pages 9781510687790 Liu, Yan

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

#### **APPLICATIONS OF MACHINE LEARNING 2024**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13138

Held 20-22 August 2024, San Diego, California, USA. At Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 270 pages 9781510679368 Zelinski, Michael E.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE AND IMAGE AND SIGNAL PROCESSING FOR REMOTE SENSING XXX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13196

Held 16-18 September 2024, Edinburgh, United Kingdom. At Remote Sensing.

Softcover 292 pages 9781510681002 Bruzzone, Lorenzo

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE FOR SECURITY AND DEFENCE APPLICATIONS II

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13206

Held 17-19 September 2024, Edinburgh, United Kingdom. At Security + Defence.

Softcover 482 pages 9781510681200 Bouma, Henri

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$138.00

#### **AUTONOMOUS SYSTEMS FOR SECURITY AND DEFENCE**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13207

Held 16-17 September 2024, Edinburgh, United Kingdom. At Security + Defence.

Softcover 206 pages 9781510681224 Dijk, Judith

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### CONFERENCE ON SPECTRAL TECHNOLOGY AND APPLICATIONS (CSTA 2024) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13283

Held 9-11 May 2024, Dalian, China.

Softcover 1,622 pages 9781510683082 Wang, Zhe

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$215.00

#### CUBESATS, SMALLSATS, AND HOSTED PAYLOADS FOR REMOTE SENSING VIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13146

Held 18-19 August 2024, San Diego, California, USA. At Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 90 pages 9781510679528 Babu, Sachidananda R.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$83.00

#### CURRENT DEVELOPMENTS IN LENS DESIGN AND OPTICAL ENGINEERING XXV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13131

Held 20-21 August 2024, San Diego, California, USA. At Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 136 pages 9781510679221 Mahajan, Virendra N.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

#### **DEVELOPMENTS IN X-RAY TOMOGRAPHY XV**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13152

Held 19-22 August 2024, San Diego, California, USA. At Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 540 pages 9781510679641 Muller, Bert

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$138.00

#### EARTH OBSERVING SYSTEMS XXIX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13143

Held 20-21 August 2024, San Diego, California, USA. At Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 384 pages 9781510679467 Xiong, Xiaoxiong J.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### EARTH RESOURCES AND ENVIRONMENTAL REMOTE SENSING/GIS APPLICATIONS XV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13197

Held 16-19 September 2024, Edinburgh, United Kingdom. At Remote Sensing.

Softcover 356 pages 9781510681026 Schulz, Karsten

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### **ELECTRO-OPTICAL AND INFRARED SYSTEMS: TECHNOLOGY AND APPLICATIONS XXI**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13200

Held 16-19 September 2024, Edinburgh, United Kingdom. At Security + Defence.

Softcover 432 pages 9781510681088 Hickman, Duncan L.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$138.00

#### EMERGING IMAGING AND SENSING TECHNOLOGIES FOR SECURITY AND DEFENCE IX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13204

Held 17-18 September 2024, Edinburgh, United Kingdom. At Security + Defence.

Softcover 120 pages 9781510681163 Buller, Gerald S.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

#### **EMERGING TOPICS IN ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE (ETAI) 2024**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13118

Held 18-23 August 2024, San Diego, California, USA. At Nanoscience + Engineering.

Softcover 68 pages 9781510678965 Volpe, Giovanni

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$83.00

#### **ENHANCED SPECTROSCOPIES AND NANOIMAGING 2024**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13117

Held 18-20 August 2024, San Diego, California, USA. At Nanoscience + Engineering.

Softcover 26 pages 9781510678941 Verma, Prabhat

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$33.00

#### **ENVIRONMENTAL EFFECTS ON LIGHT PROPAGATION AND ADAPTIVE SYSTEMS VII**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13194

Held 18-19 September 2024, Edinburgh, United Kingdom. At Remote Sensing.

Softcover 202 pages 9781510680968 Stein, Karin

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

### FIFTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON CONTROL, ROBOTICS, AND INTELLIGENT SYSTEM (CCRIS 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13404 Held 23-25 August 2024, Macau, China.

Softcover 394 pages 9781510685864 Wei, Shirley

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

### FIFTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MECHANICAL ENGINEERING, INTELLIGENT MANUFACTURING, AND MECHATRONICS (MEIMM 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13444

Held 5-7 July 2024, Guilin, China.

Softcover 196 pages 9781510686779 Mo, Qiuyun

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

# FOURTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ADVANCED ALGORITHMS AND NEURAL NETWORKS (AANN 2024) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13416

Held 9-11 August 2024, Qingdao, China.

Softcover 1,026 pages 9781510686106 Ye, Xuexia

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$215.00

# FOURTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON GREEN COMMUNICATION, NETWORK, AND INTERNET OF THINGS (CNIOT 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13397

Held 30 August - 1 September 2024, Guiyang, China.

Softcover 318 pages 9781510685710 Chin, Cheng Siong

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### FOURTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON OPTICS AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGY (ICOCT 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13398

Held 9-11 August 2024, Nanjing, China.

Softcover 424 pages 9781510685734 Xu, Yongjun

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$138.00

#### HARD X-RAY, GAMMA-RAY, AND NEUTRON DETECTOR PHYSICS XXVI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13151

Held 19-21 August 2024, San Diego, California, USA. At Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 176 pages 9781510679627 Cherepy, Nerine J.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

#### HIGH-POWER LASERS AND TECHNOLOGIES FOR OPTICAL COUNTERMEASURES II

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13201

Held 16-18 September 2024, Edinburgh, United Kingdom. At Security + Defence.

Softcover 202 pages 9781510681101 Bohn, Willy L.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

### INFRARED REMOTE SENSING AND INSTRUMENTATION XXXII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13144

Held 18-20 August 2024, San Diego, California, USA. At Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 404 pages 9781510679481 Strojnik, Marija

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$138.00

#### **INFRARED SENSORS, DEVICES, AND APPLICATIONS XIV**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13145

Held 20-21 August 2024, San Diego, California, USA. At Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 136 pages 9781510679504 Wijewarnasuriya, Priyalal S.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

#### INFRARED, MILLIMETER-WAVE, AND TERAHERTZ TECHNOLOGIES XI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13247

Held 13-14 October 2024, Nantong, Jiangsu, China. At SPIE/COS Photonics Asia.

Softcover 192 pages 9781510682221 Zhang, Cunlin

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

# INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ALGORITHMS, HIGH PERFORMANCE COMPUTING, AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE (AHPCAI 2024) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13403

Held 21-23 June 2024, Zhengzhou, China.

Softcover 1,092 pages 9781510685840 Hu, Liang

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$215.00

### INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON AUTOMATION AND INTELLIGENT TECHNOLOGY (ICAIT 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13401

Held 24-26 August 2024, Wuhan, China.

Softcover 216 pages 9781510685802 Tong, Miette

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

### INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELECTRONICS, ELECTRICAL AND INFORMATION ENGINEERING (ICEEIE 2024) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13445

Held 16-18 August 2024, Haikou, China.

Softcover 1,020 pages 9781510686793 Li, Shengqing

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$215.00

#### INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON EXTREME ULTRAVIOLET LITHOGRAPHY 2024

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13215

Held 30 September - 3 October 2024, Monterey, California, USA. At SPIE Photomask Technology + EUV

Lithography.

Softcover 364 pages 9781510681552 Ronse, Kurt G.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

# INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON OPTICAL COMMUNICATION AND OPTOELECTRONIC TECHNOLOGY (OCOT 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13289

Held 26-28 July 2024, Hangzhou, China.

Softcover 266 pages 9781510683266 Ntalianis, Klimis

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

# INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON OPTICS, ELECTRONICS, AND COMMUNICATION ENGINEERING (OECE 2024) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13395

Held 26-28 July 2024, Wuhan, China.

Softcover 1,280 pages 9781510685437 Yue, Yang

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$215.00

### INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON PRECISION ENGINEERING AND MECHANICAL MANUFACTURING (PEMM 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13285

Held 1-3 August 2024, Incheon, Korea, Republic of.

Softcover 148 pages 9781510683129 Liang, Steven Y.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

#### INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON PRECISION INSTRUMENTS AND OPTICAL ENGINEERING (PIOE 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13417

Held 16-18 August 2024, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia. Softcover 196 pages 9781510686120 Xu, Zhengji

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

# INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON REMOTE SENSING, MAPPING, AND GEOGRAPHIC INFORMATION SYSTEMS (RSMG 2024) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13402 Held 19-21 July 2024, Zhengzhou, China. Softcover 1,016 pages 9781510685826 Zou, Bin Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$215.00

#### LASER COMMUNICATION AND PROPAGATION THROUGH THE ATMOSPHERE AND OCEANS XIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13147

Held 20-21 August 2024, San Diego, California, USA. At Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 268 pages 9781510679542 Anguita, Jaime A.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### MICROWAVE REMOTE SENSING: DATA PROCESSING AND APPLICATIONS III

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13195

Held 18-19 September 2024, Edinburgh, United Kingdom. At Remote Sensing.

Softcover 156 pages 9781510680982 Bovenga, Fabio

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

#### NANOENGINEERING: FABRICATION, PROPERTIES, OPTICS, THIN FILMS, AND DEVICES XXI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13116

Held 20-21 August 2024, San Diego, California, USA. At Nanoscience + Engineering.

Softcover 116 pages 9781510678927 Panchapakesan, Balaji

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

#### NANO-OPTOELECTRONICS AND MICRO/NANO-PHOTONICS X

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13244

Held 13-15 October 2024, Nantong, Jiangsu, China. At SPIE/COS Photonics Asia.

Softcover 176 pages 9781510682160 Zhou, Zhiping

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

#### NINETEENTH NATIONAL CONFERENCE ON LASER TECHNOLOGY AND OPTOELECTRONICS

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13287

Held 21-24 June 2024, Shanghai, China.

Softcover 382 pages 9781510683228 Zhang, Yajun

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

### NINTH INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON ADVANCES IN ELECTRICAL, ELECTRONICS, AND COMPUTER ENGINEERING (ISAEECE 2024) (2 PARTS)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13291 Held 1-3 March 2024, Changchun, China. Softcover 1,760 pages 9781510683303 Ye, Xuexia Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$215.00

#### NINTH INTERNATIONAL WORKSHOP ON PATTERN RECOGNITION

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13399
Held 21-23 June 2024, Xiamen, China.
Softcover 94 pages 9781510685765 Tian, Hui
Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)
List Price \$83.00

#### NONIMAGING OPTICS: EFFICIENT DESIGN FOR ILLUMINATION AND CONCENTRATION XIX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13132

Held 18-21 August 2024, San Diego, California, USA. At Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 122 pages 9781510679245 Winston, Roland

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

#### NOVEL OPTICAL SYSTEMS, METHODS, AND APPLICATIONS XXVII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13130

Held 19-21 August 2024, San Diego, California, USA. At Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 124 pages 9781510679207 Hahlweg, Cornelius F.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

#### **ODS 2024: INDUSTRIAL OPTICAL DEVICES AND SYSTEMS**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13142

Held 18-19 August 2024, San Diego, California, USA. At Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 50 pages 9781510679443 Katayama, Ryuichi

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$83.00

#### OPTICAL METROLOGY AND INSPECTION FOR INDUSTRIAL APPLICATIONS XI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13241

Held 12-14 October 2024, Nantong, Jiangsu, China. At SPIE/COS Photonics Asia.

Softcover 594 pages 9781510682108 Han, Sen

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$138.00

#### **OPTICAL MODELING AND PERFORMANCE PREDICTIONS XIV**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13129

Held 19-20 August 2024, San Diego, California, USA. At Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 242 pages 9781510679184 Kahan, Mark A.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### **OPTICS EDUCATION AND OUTREACH VIII**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13128

Held 21-22 August 2024, San Diego, California, USA. At Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 116 pages 9781510679160 Gregory, Groot

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

#### OPTICS IN HEALTH CARE AND BIOMEDICAL OPTICS XIV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13242

Held 12-15 October 2024, Nantong, Jiangsu, China. At SPIE/COS Photonics Asia.

Softcover 322 pages 9781510682122 Luo, Qingming

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### **PHOTOMASK TECHNOLOGY 2024**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13216

Held 30 September - 3 October 2024, Monterey, California, USA. At SPIE Photomask Technology + EUV Lithography.

Softcover 626 pages 9781510681576 Kim, Seong-Sue

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$154.00

### PHOTONICS APPLICATIONS IN ASTRONOMY, COMMUNICATIONS, INDUSTRY, AND HIGH ENERGY PHYSICS EXPERIMENTS 2024

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13400

Held 27-30 June 2024, Lublin, Poland.

Softcover 256 pages 9781510685789 Romaniuk, Ryszard S.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### **QUANTUM COMMUNICATIONS AND QUANTUM IMAGING XXII**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13148

Held 18-20 August 2024, San Diego, California, USA. At Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 120 pages 9781510679566 Deacon, Keith S.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

#### QUANTUM NANOPHOTONIC MATERIALS, DEVICES, AND SYSTEMS 2024

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13120

Held 20-21 August 2024, San Diego, California, USA. At Nanoscience + Engineering.

Softcover 42 pages 9781510679009 Soci, Cesare

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$55.00

#### **QUANTUM TECHNOLOGIES FOR DEFENCE AND SECURITY**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13202

Held 17-19 September 2024, Edinburgh, United Kingdom. At Security + Defence.

Softcover 136 pages 9781510681125 Sorelli, Giacomo

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

#### REMOTE SENSING FOR AGRICULTURE. ECOSYSTEMS. AND HYDROLOGY XXVI

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13191

Held 16-19 September 2024, Edinburgh, United Kingdom. At Remote Sensing.

Softcover 290 pages 9781510680906 Neale, Christopher M. U.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### REMOTE SENSING OF CLOUDS AND THE ATMOSPHERE XXIX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13193

Held 17-18 September 2024, Edinburgh, United Kingdom. At Remote Sensing.

Softcover 186 pages 9781510680944 Kassianov, Evgueni I.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

#### REMOTE SENSING TECHNOLOGIES AND APPLICATIONS IN URBAN ENVIRONMENTS IX

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13198

Held 16 September 2024, Edinburgh, United Kingdom. At Remote Sensing.

Softcover 72 pages 9781510681040 Erbertseder, Thilo

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$83.00

#### SEMICONDUCTOR LASERS AND APPLICATIONS XIV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13233

Held 12-14 October 2024, Nantong, Jiangsu, China. At SPIE/COS Photonics Asia.

Softcover 186 pages 9781510681941 Li, Wei

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

#### SENSORS AND COMMUNICATION TECHNOLOGIES IN THE 1 GHZ TO 10 THZ BAND

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13203

Held 18-19 September 2024, Edinburgh, United Kingdom. At Security + Defence.

Softcover 112 pages 9781510681149 Salmon, Neil A.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

#### SENSORS, SYSTEMS, AND NEXT-GENERATION SATELLITES XXVIII

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13192

Held 16-18 September 2024, Edinburgh, United Kingdom. At Remote Sensing.

Softcover 294 pages 9781510680920 Babu, Sachidananda R.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

# SEVENTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON MECHANICAL MANUFACTURING AND INDUSTRIAL ENGINEERING (MMIE 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13290 Held 21-24 August 2024, Tokyo, Japan.

Softcover 172 pages 9781510683280 Tsukamoto, Hideaki

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

### SIXTEENTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON DIGITAL IMAGE PROCESSING (ICDIP 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13274

Held 24-26 May 2024, Haikou, Hawaii, China.

Softcover 746 pages 9781510682900 Liu, Shiyuan

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$154.00

### SIXTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON OPTOELECTRONIC SCIENCE AND MATERIALS (ICOSM 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13446

Held 6-8 September 2024, Hefei, China.

Softcover 348 pages 9781510686816 Zou, Chongwen

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

### SIXTH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON WIRELESS COMMUNICATIONS AND SMART GRID (ICWCSG 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13277

Held 26-28 July 2024, Dali, China.

Softcover 318 pages 9781510682962 Wu, Jinsong

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### **SPINTRONICS XVII**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13119

Held 18-23 August 2024, San Diego, California, USA. At Nanoscience + Engineering.

Softcover 180 pages 9781510678989 Wegrowe, Jean-Eric

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

#### TARGET AND BACKGROUND SIGNATURES X: TRADITIONAL METHODS AND ARTIFICIAL INTELLIGENCE

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13199

Held 16-17 September 2024, Edinburgh, United Kingdom. At Security + Defence.

Softcover 114 pages 9781510681064 Stein, Karin

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$99.00

#### TERAHERTZ EMITTERS, RECEIVERS, AND APPLICATIONS XV

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13141

Held 18-19 August 2024, San Diego, California, USA. At Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 80 pages 9781510679429 Razeghi, Manijeh

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$83.00

### THIRD INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON IMAGE PROCESSING, OBJECT DETECTION, AND TRACKING (IPODT 2024)

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13396

Held 9-11 August 2024, Nanjing, China.

Softcover 262 pages 9781510685512 Liu, Bin

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$121.00

#### **UNCONVENTIONAL IMAGING, SENSING, AND ADAPTIVE OPTICS 2024**

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13149

Held 19-23 August 2024, San Diego, California, USA. At Optical Engineering + Applications.

Softcover 588 pages 9781510679580 Dolne, Jean J.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$138.00

### UV AND HIGHER ENERGY PHOTONICS: FROM MATERIALS TO APPLICATIONS 2024

Proceedings of SPIE Volume 13115

Held 18-20 August 2024, San Diego, California, USA. At Nanoscience + Engineering.

Softcover 36 pages 9781510678903 Lerondel, Gilles

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$44.00

#### **Springer Nature:**

### MATERIALS RESEARCH CONGRESS. INTERNATIONAL. 2024. PART A MRS ADVANCES VOLUME 9, ISSUE 22

MRS Advances Volume 9, Issue 22 Held 18-23 August 2024, Cancun, Mexico.

Softcover 104(approx) pages 9798331311278

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

### MATERIALS RESEARCH CONGRESS. INTERNATIONAL. 2024. PART A MRS ADVANCES VOLUME 9, ISSUE 23

MRS Advances Volume 9, Issue 23

Held 18-23 August 2024, Cancun, Mexico.

Softcover 102(approx) pages 9798331311971

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

### MATERIALS RESEARCH CONGRESS. INTERNATIONAL. 2024. PART A MRS ADVANCES VOLUME 9, ISSUE 24

MRS Advances Volume 9, Issue 24

Held 18-23 August 2024, Cancun, Mexico.

Softcover 70(approx) pages 9798331311988

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$100.00

#### **Trans Tech Publications Ltd:**

### MATERIALS AND MANUFACTURING TECHNOLOGY. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 15TH 2024. (ICMMT 2024)

Scientific Books Collection Volume 160

Held 22-24 March 2024, Nha Trang, Vietnam. Selected peer-reviewed extended articles based on abstracts presented at the 15th International Conference on Materials and Manufacturing Technology (ICMMT-2024).

Softcover 176(approx) pages 9783036404141 Liem, N. Q. and Khovaylo, V.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$140.00

# MECHANICAL AND MATERIALS ENGINEERING. ASIA CONFERENCE. 12TH 2024. (AND 7TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON FRONTIERS OF COMPOSITE MATERIALS, ACMME 2024 & ICFCM 2024)

Scientific Books Collection Volume 161

Held 14-16 June 2024, Tokyo, Japan and Singapore. Selected peer-reviewed extended articles based on abstracts presented at the 12th Asia Conference on Mechanical and Materials Engineering (ACMME 2024) & the 7th International Conference on Frontiers of Com

Softcover 178(approx) pages 9783036404592 Agarwal, R. K.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$145.00

#### **VDE Verlag Gmbh:**

### BIOLOGICAL INFORMATION AND BIOMEDICAL ENGINEERING. INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE. 7TH 2024. (BIBE 2024)

Held 13-15 August 2024, Hohhot, China.

Softcover 272(approx) pages 9798331310714 Chen, X.

Curran Associates, Inc. (2025)

List Price \$180.00

#### DESIGN AND VERIFICATION CONFERENCE AND EXHIBITION EUROPE. 2024. (DVCon Europe 2024)

Held 15-16 October 2024, Munich, Germany. Softcover 80(approx) pages 9798331310721 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$95.00

### POWER ELECTRONICS STUDENT SUMMIT. 2024. (PELSS 2024)

Held 21-23 August 2024, Kassel, Germany. Softcover 86(approx) pages 9798331310769 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$95.00

# POWER ELECTRONICS, INTELLIGENT MOTION, RENEWABLE ENERGY AND ENERGY MANAGEMENT. INTERNATIONAL EXHIBITION AND CONFERENCE. 2024. (PCIM ASIA 2024)

Held 28-30 August 2024, Shenzhen, China. Softcover 612(approx) pages 9798331310752 Curran Associates, Inc. (2025) List Price \$280.00